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combined with every place that word is used in the definitions.

Complete index of every word used in both the Hebrew and Greek 
Strong's Dictionary in English Word order.

Zadok 06659 ## Tsadowq {tsaw-doke'} ; from 06663 ; just ; Tsadok , the name of eight or nine Israelites : -- 
{Zadok} . 
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definitions.
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in the English.
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Zadok 6659 -- Tsadowq -- {Zadok}.



Greek Cross References that shows all the ways the Greek is translated 
from the English word.
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One Word English Phrase Index to the KJV Bible.

Zadok 1Ch_06_08 # And Ahitub begat Zadok, and Zadok begat Ahimaaz,

Zadok 1Ch_06_08 # And Ahitub begat Zadok, and Zadok begat Ahimaaz,

Zadok 1Ch_06_12 # And Ahitub begat Zadok, and Zadok begat Shallum,

Zadok 1Ch_06_12 # And Ahitub begat Zadok, and Zadok begat Shallum,

Zadok 1Ch_06_53 # Zadok his son, Ahimaaz his son.

Zadok 1Ch_09_11 # And Azariah the son of Hilkiah, the son of Meshullam, the son of Zadok, the son of 
Meraioth, the son of Ahitub, the ruler of the house of God;

Zadok 1Ch_12_28 # And Zadok, a young man mighty of valour, and of his father's house twenty and two 
captains.

Zadok 1Ch_15_11 # And David called for Zadok and Abiathar the priests, and for the Levites, for Uriel, 
Asaiah, and Joel, Shemaiah, and Eliel, and Amminadab,

Zadok 1Ch_16_39 # And Zadok the priest, and his brethren the priests, before the tabernacle of the LORD 
in the high place that [was] at Gibeon,

Zadok 1Ch_18_16 # And Zadok the son of Ahitub, and Abimelech the son of Abiathar, [were] the priests; 
and Shavsha was scribe;

Zadok 1Ch_24_03 # And David distributed them, both Zadok of the sons of Eleazar, and Ahimelech of the 
sons of Ithamar, according to their offices in their service.

Zadok 1Ch_24_06 # And Shemaiah the son of Nethaneel the scribe, [one] of the Levites, wrote them before 
the king, and the princes, and Zadok the priest, and Ahimelech the son of Abiathar, and [before] the chief 
of the fathers of the priests and Levites: one principal household being taken for Eleazar, and [one] taken 
for Ithamar.

Zadok 1Ch_24_31 # These likewise cast lots over against their brethren the sons of Aaron in the presence of
David the king, and Zadok, and Ahimelech, and the chief of the fathers of the priests and Levites, even the 
principal fathers over against their younger brethren.

Zadok 1Ch_27_17 # Of the Levites, Hashabiah the son of Kemuel: of the Aaronites, Zadok:

Zadok 1Ch_29_22 # And did eat and drink before the LORD on that day with great gladness. And they 
made Solomon the son of David king the second time, and anointed [him] unto the LORD [to be] the chief 
governor, and Zadok [to be] priest.

Zadok 1Ki_01_08 # But Zadok the priest, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and Nathan the prophet, and 
Shimei, and Rei, and the mighty men which [belonged] to David, were not with Adonijah.

Zadok 1Ki_01_26 # But me, [even] me thy servant, and Zadok the priest, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, 
and thy servant Solomon, hath he not called.

Zadok 1Ki_01_32 # And king David said, Call me Zadok the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and Benaiah 
the son of Jehoiada. And they came before the king.



Zadok 1Ki_01_34 # And let Zadok the priest and Nathan the prophet anoint him there king over Israel: 
and blow ye with the trumpet, and say, God save king Solomon.

Zadok 1Ki_01_38 # So Zadok the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and the 
Cherethites, and the Pelethites, went down, and caused Solomon to ride upon king David's mule, and 
brought him to Gihon.

Zadok 1Ki_01_39 # And Zadok the priest took an horn of oil out of the tabernacle, and anointed Solomon. 
And they blew the trumpet; and all the people said, God save king Solomon.

Zadok 1Ki_01_44 # And the king hath sent with him Zadok the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and 
Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and the Cherethites, and the Pelethites, and they have caused him to ride upon
the king's mule:

Zadok 1Ki_01_45 # And Zadok the priest and Nathan the prophet have anointed him king in Gihon: and 
they are come up from thence rejoicing, so that the city rang again. This [is] the noise that ye have heard.

Zadok 1Ki_02_35 # And the king put Benaiah the son of Jehoiada in his room over the host: and Zadok the 
priest did the king put in the room of Abiathar.

Zadok 1Ki_04_02 # And these [were] the princes which he had; Azariah the son of Zadok the priest,

Zadok 1Ki_04_04 # And Benaiah the son of Jehoiada [was] over the host: and Zadok and Abiathar [were] 
the priests:

Zadok 2Ch_27_01 # Jotham [was] twenty and five years old when he began to reign, and he reigned sixteen 
years in Jerusalem. His mother's name also [was] Jerushah, the daughter of Zadok.

Zadok 2Ch_31_10 # And Azariah the chief priest of the house of Zadok answered him, and said, Since [the 
people] began to bring the offerings into the house of the LORD, we have had enough to eat, and have left 
plenty: for the LORD hath blessed his people; and that which is left [is] this great store.

Zadok 2Ki_15_33 # Five and twenty years old was he when he began to reign, and he reigned sixteen years 
in Jerusalem. And his mother's name [was] Jerusha, the daughter of Zadok.

Zadok 2Sa_08_17 # And Zadok the son of Ahitub, and Ahimelech the son of Abiathar, [were] the priests; 
and Seraiah [was] the scribe;

Zadok 2Sa_15_24 # And lo Zadok also, and all the Levites [were] with him, bearing the ark of the covenant 
of God: and they set down the ark of God; and Abiathar went up, until all the people had done passing out 
of the city.

Zadok 2Sa_15_25 # And the king said unto Zadok, Carry back the ark of God into the city: if I shall find 
favour in the eyes of the LORD, he will bring me again, and show me [both] it, and his habitation:

Zadok 2Sa_15_27 # The king said also unto Zadok the priest, [Art not] thou a seer? return into the city in 
peace, and your two sons with you, Ahimaaz thy son, and Jonathan the son of Abiathar.

Zadok 2Sa_15_29 # Zadok therefore and Abiathar carried the ark of God again to Jerusalem: and they 
tarried there.

Zadok 2Sa_15_35 # And [hast thou] not there with thee Zadok and Abiathar the priests? therefore it shall 
be, [that] what thing soever thou shalt hear out of the king's house, thou shalt tell [it] to Zadok and 
Abiathar the priests.



Zadok 2Sa_15_35 # And [hast thou] not there with thee Zadok and Abiathar the priests? therefore it shall 
be, [that] what thing soever thou shalt hear out of the king's house, thou shalt tell [it] to Zadok and 
Abiathar the priests.

Zadok 2Sa_17_15 # Then said Hushai unto Zadok and to Abiathar the priests, Thus and thus did 
Ahithophel counsel Absalom and the elders of Israel; and thus and thus have I counselled.

Zadok 2Sa_18_19 # Then said Ahimaaz the son of Zadok, Let me now run, and bear the king tidings, how 
that the LORD hath avenged him of his enemies.

Zadok 2Sa_18_22 # Then said Ahimaaz the son of Zadok yet again to Joab, But howsoever, let me, I pray 
thee, also run after Cushi. And Joab said, Wherefore wilt thou run, my son, seeing that thou hast no tidings 
ready?

Zadok 2Sa_18_27 # And the watchman said, Me thinketh the running of the foremost is like the running of 
Ahimaaz the son of Zadok. And the king said, He [is] a good man, and cometh with good tidings.

Zadok 2Sa_19_11 # And king David sent to Zadok and to Abiathar the priests, saying, Speak unto the 
elders of Judah, saying, Why are ye the last to bring the king back to his house? seeing the speech of all 
Israel is come to the king, [even] to his house.

Zadok 2Sa_20_25 # And Sheva [was] scribe: and Zadok and Abiathar [were] the priests:

Zadok Eze_40_46 # And the chamber whose prospect [is] toward the north [is] for the priests, the keepers 
of the charge of the altar: these [are] the sons of Zadok among the sons of Levi, which come near to the 
LORD to minister unto him.

Zadok Eze_43_19 # And thou shalt give to the priests the Levites that be of the seed of Zadok, which 
approach unto me, to minister unto me, saith the Lord GOD, a young bullock for a sin offering.

Zadok Eze_44_15 # But the priests the Levites, the sons of Zadok, that kept the charge of my sanctuary 
when the children of Israel went astray from me, they shall come near to me to minister unto me, and they 
shall stand before me to offer unto me the fat and the blood, saith the Lord GOD:

Zadok Eze_48_11 # [It shall be] for the priests that are sanctified of the sons of Zadok; which have kept my 
charge, which went not astray when the children of Israel went astray, as the Levites went astray.

Zadok Ezr_07_02 # The son of Shallum, the son of Zadok, the son of Ahitub,

Zadok Neh_03_04 # And next unto them repaired Meremoth the son of Urijah, the son of Koz. And next 
unto them repaired Meshullam the son of Berechiah, the son of Meshezabeel. And next unto them repaired 
Zadok the son of Baana.

Zadok Neh_03_29 # After them repaired Zadok the son of Immer over against his house. After him 
repaired also Shemaiah the son of Shechaniah, the keeper of the east gate.

Zadok Neh_10_21 # Meshezabeel, Zadok, Jaddua,

Zadok Neh_11_11 # Seraiah the son of Hilkiah, the son of Meshullam, the son of Zadok, the son of 
Meraioth, the son of Ahitub, [was] the ruler of the house of God.

Zadok Neh_13_13 # And I made treasurers over the treasuries, Shelemiah the priest, and Zadok the scribe, 
and of the Levites, Pedaiah: and next to them [was] Hanan the son of Zaccur, the son of Mattaniah: for 
they were counted faithful, and their office [was] to distribute unto their brethren.



Zadok's 2Sa_15_36 # Behold, [they have] there with them their two sons, Ahimaaz Zadok's [son], and 
Jonathan Abiathar's [son]; and by them ye shall send unto me every thing that ye can hear.



Three Word English Phrase Index to the KJV Bible.

Zadok a young 1Ch_12_28 # And Zadok, a young man mighty of valour, and of his father's house twenty 
and two captains.

Zadok also and 2Sa_15_24 # And lo Zadok also, and all the Levites [were] with him, bearing the ark of the 
covenant of God: and they set down the ark of God; and Abiathar went up, until all the people had done 
passing out of the city.

Zadok among the Eze_40_46 # And the chamber whose prospect [is] toward the north [is] for the priests, 
the keepers of the charge of the altar: these [are] the sons of Zadok among the sons of Levi, which come 
near to the LORD to minister unto him.

Zadok and Abiathar 1Ch_15_11 # And David called for Zadok and Abiathar the priests, and for the 
Levites, for Uriel, Asaiah, and Joel, Shemaiah, and Eliel, and Amminadab,

Zadok and Abiathar 1Ki_04_04 # And Benaiah the son of Jehoiada [was] over the host: and Zadok and 
Abiathar [were] the priests:

Zadok and Abiathar 2Sa_15_35 # And [hast thou] not there with thee Zadok and Abiathar the priests? 
therefore it shall be, [that] what thing soever thou shalt hear out of the king's house, thou shalt tell [it] to 
Zadok and Abiathar the priests.

Zadok and Abiathar 2Sa_15_35 # And [hast thou] not there with thee Zadok and Abiathar the priests? 
therefore it shall be, [that] what thing soever thou shalt hear out of the king's house, thou shalt tell [it] to 
Zadok and Abiathar the priests.

Zadok and Abiathar 2Sa_20_25 # And Sheva [was] scribe: and Zadok and Abiathar [were] the priests:

Zadok and Ahimelech 1Ch_24_31 # These likewise cast lots over against their brethren the sons of Aaron in
the presence of David the king, and Zadok, and Ahimelech, and the chief of the fathers of the priests and 
Levites, even the principal fathers over against their younger brethren.

Zadok And the 2Sa_18_27 # And the watchman said, Me thinketh the running of the foremost is like the 
running of Ahimaaz the son of Zadok. And the king said, He [is] a good man, and cometh with good tidings.

Zadok and to 2Sa_17_15 # Then said Hushai unto Zadok and to Abiathar the priests, Thus and thus did 
Ahithophel counsel Absalom and the elders of Israel; and thus and thus have I counselled.

Zadok and to 2Sa_19_11 # And king David sent to Zadok and to Abiathar the priests, saying, Speak unto 
the elders of Judah, saying, Why are ye the last to bring the king back to his house? seeing the speech of all 
Israel is come to the king, [even] to his house.

Zadok and Zadok 1Ch_06_08 # And Ahitub begat Zadok, and Zadok begat Ahimaaz,

Zadok and Zadok 1Ch_06_12 # And Ahitub begat Zadok, and Zadok begat Shallum,

Zadok answered him 2Ch_31_10 # And Azariah the chief priest of the house of Zadok answered him, and 
said, Since [the people] began to bring the offerings into the house of the LORD, we have had enough to eat,
and have left plenty: for the LORD hath blessed his people; and that which is left [is] this great store.

Zadok begat Ahimaaz 1Ch_06_08 # And Ahitub begat Zadok, and Zadok begat Ahimaaz,



Zadok begat Shallum 1Ch_06_12 # And Ahitub begat Zadok, and Zadok begat Shallum,

Zadok Carry back 2Sa_15_25 # And the king said unto Zadok, Carry back the ark of God into the city: if I 
shall find favour in the eyes of the LORD, he will bring me again, and show me [both] it, and his habitation:

Zadok his son 1Ch_06_53 # Zadok his son, Ahimaaz his son.

Zadok Jaddua Neh_10_21 # Meshezabeel, Zadok, Jaddua,

Zadok Let me 2Sa_18_19 # Then said Ahimaaz the son of Zadok, Let me now run, and bear the king 
tidings, how that the LORD hath avenged him of his enemies.

Zadok of the 1Ch_24_03 # And David distributed them, both Zadok of the sons of Eleazar, and Ahimelech 
of the sons of Ithamar, according to their offices in their service.

Zadok that kept Eze_44_15 # But the priests the Levites, the sons of Zadok, that kept the charge of my 
sanctuary when the children of Israel went astray from me, they shall come near to me to minister unto me,
and they shall stand before me to offer unto me the fat and the blood, saith the Lord GOD:

Zadok the priest 1Ch_16_39 # And Zadok the priest, and his brethren the priests, before the tabernacle of 
the LORD in the high place that [was] at Gibeon,

Zadok the priest 1Ch_24_06 # And Shemaiah the son of Nethaneel the scribe, [one] of the Levites, wrote 
them before the king, and the princes, and Zadok the priest, and Ahimelech the son of Abiathar, and 
[before] the chief of the fathers of the priests and Levites: one principal household being taken for Eleazar, 
and [one] taken for Ithamar.

Zadok the priest 1Ki_01_08 # But Zadok the priest, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and Nathan the 
prophet, and Shimei, and Rei, and the mighty men which [belonged] to David, were not with Adonijah.

Zadok the priest 1Ki_01_26 # But me, [even] me thy servant, and Zadok the priest, and Benaiah the son of 
Jehoiada, and thy servant Solomon, hath he not called.

Zadok the priest 1Ki_01_32 # And king David said, Call me Zadok the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and 
Benaiah the son of Jehoiada. And they came before the king.

Zadok the priest 1Ki_01_34 # And let Zadok the priest and Nathan the prophet anoint him there king over 
Israel: and blow ye with the trumpet, and say, God save king Solomon.

Zadok the priest 1Ki_01_38 # So Zadok the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and Benaiah the son of 
Jehoiada, and the Cherethites, and the Pelethites, went down, and caused Solomon to ride upon king 
David's mule, and brought him to Gihon.

Zadok the priest 1Ki_01_39 # And Zadok the priest took an horn of oil out of the tabernacle, and anointed 
Solomon. And they blew the trumpet; and all the people said, God save king Solomon.

Zadok the priest 1Ki_01_44 # And the king hath sent with him Zadok the priest, and Nathan the prophet, 
and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and the Cherethites, and the Pelethites, and they have caused him to ride 
upon the king's mule:

Zadok the priest 1Ki_01_45 # And Zadok the priest and Nathan the prophet have anointed him king in 
Gihon: and they are come up from thence rejoicing, so that the city rang again. This [is] the noise that ye 
have heard.

Zadok the priest 1Ki_02_35 # And the king put Benaiah the son of Jehoiada in his room over the host: and 



Zadok the priest did the king put in the room of Abiathar.

Zadok the priest 1Ki_04_02 # And these [were] the princes which he had; Azariah the son of Zadok the 
priest,

Zadok the priest 2Sa_15_27 # The king said also unto Zadok the priest, [Art not] thou a seer? return into 
the city in peace, and your two sons with you, Ahimaaz thy son, and Jonathan the son of Abiathar.

Zadok the scribe Neh_13_13 # And I made treasurers over the treasuries, Shelemiah the priest, and Zadok 
the scribe, and of the Levites, Pedaiah: and next to them [was] Hanan the son of Zaccur, the son of 
Mattaniah: for they were counted faithful, and their office [was] to distribute unto their brethren.

Zadok the son 1Ch_09_11 # And Azariah the son of Hilkiah, the son of Meshullam, the son of Zadok, the 
son of Meraioth, the son of Ahitub, the ruler of the house of God;

Zadok the son 1Ch_18_16 # And Zadok the son of Ahitub, and Abimelech the son of Abiathar, [were] the 
priests; and Shavsha was scribe;

Zadok the son 2Sa_08_17 # And Zadok the son of Ahitub, and Ahimelech the son of Abiathar, [were] the 
priests; and Seraiah [was] the scribe;

Zadok the son Ezr_07_02 # The son of Shallum, the son of Zadok, the son of Ahitub,

Zadok the son Neh_03_04 # And next unto them repaired Meremoth the son of Urijah, the son of Koz. And 
next unto them repaired Meshullam the son of Berechiah, the son of Meshezabeel. And next unto them 
repaired Zadok the son of Baana.

Zadok the son Neh_03_29 # After them repaired Zadok the son of Immer over against his house. After him 
repaired also Shemaiah the son of Shechaniah, the keeper of the east gate.

Zadok the son Neh_11_11 # Seraiah the son of Hilkiah, the son of Meshullam, the son of Zadok, the son of 
Meraioth, the son of Ahitub, [was] the ruler of the house of God.

Zadok therefore and 2Sa_15_29 # Zadok therefore and Abiathar carried the ark of God again to 
Jerusalem: and they tarried there.

Zadok to be 1Ch_29_22 # And did eat and drink before the LORD on that day with great gladness. And 
they made Solomon the son of David king the second time, and anointed [him] unto the LORD [to be] the 
chief governor, and Zadok [to be] priest.

Zadok which approach Eze_43_19 # And thou shalt give to the priests the Levites that be of the seed of 
Zadok, which approach unto me, to minister unto me, saith the Lord GOD, a young bullock for a sin 
offering.

Zadok which have Eze_48_11 # [It shall be] for the priests that are sanctified of the sons of Zadok; which 
have kept my charge, which went not astray when the children of Israel went astray, as the Levites went 
astray.

Zadok yet again 2Sa_18_22 # Then said Ahimaaz the son of Zadok yet again to Joab, But howsoever, let 
me, I pray thee, also run after Cushi. And Joab said, Wherefore wilt thou run, my son, seeing that thou hast
no tidings ready?

Zadok 1Ch_27_17 # Of the Levites, Hashabiah the son of Kemuel: of the Aaronites, Zadok:

Zadok 2Ch_27_01 # Jotham [was] twenty and five years old when he began to reign, and he reigned sixteen 



years in Jerusalem. His mother's name also [was] Jerushah, the daughter of Zadok.

Zadok 2Ki_15_33 # Five and twenty years old was he when he began to reign, and he reigned sixteen years 
in Jerusalem. And his mother's name [was] Jerusha, the daughter of Zadok.

Zadok's son and 2Sa_15_36 # Behold, [they have] there with them their two sons, Ahimaaz Zadok's [son], 
and Jonathan Abiathar's [son]; and by them ye shall send unto me every thing that ye can hear.



Bible Phrases for Individual word studies

zadok among Eze_40_46 

zadok answered him 2Ch_31_10 

zadok begat ahimaaz 1Ch_06_08 

zadok begat shallum 1Ch_06_12 

zadok his son 1Ch_06_53 

zadok therefore 2Sa_15_29 

zadok yet again 2Sa_18_22 





Bible Quick Find Phrase Concordance for fast finding of phrases

Zadok ^ 1Ch_27_17 / Zadok /^ 

Zadok ^ 2Ch_27_01 / Zadok /^ 

Zadok ^ 2Ki_15_33 / Zadok /^ 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_12_28 / Zadok /^a young man mighty of valour, and of his father's house twenty and two 
captains. 

Zadok ^ 2Sa_15_24 / Zadok /^also, and all the Levites [were] with him, bearing the ark of the covenant of 
God: and they set down the ark of God; and Abiathar went up, until all the people had done passing out of 
the city. 

Zadok ^ Eze_40_46 / Zadok /^among the sons of Levi, which come near to the LORD to minister unto him. 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_15_11 / Zadok /^and Abiathar the priests, and for the Levites, for Uriel, Asaiah, and Joel, 
Shemaiah, and Eliel, and Amminadab, 

Zadok ^ 2Sa_15_35 / Zadok /^and Abiathar the priests. 

Zadok ^ 2Sa_15_35 / Zadok /^and Abiathar the priests? therefore it shall be, [that] what thing soever thou 
shalt hear out of the king's house, thou shalt tell [it] to Zadok and Abiathar the priests. 

Zadok ^ 1Ki_04_04 / Zadok /^and Abiathar [were] the priests: 

Zadok ^ 2Sa_20_25 / Zadok /^and Abiathar [were] the priests: 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_24_31 / Zadok /^and Ahimelech, and the chief of the fathers of the priests and Levites, even 
the principal fathers over against their younger brethren. 

Zadok ^ 2Sa_18_27 / Zadok /^And the king said, He [is] a good man, and cometh with good tidings. 

Zadok ^ 2Sa_19_11 / Zadok /^and to Abiathar the priests, saying, Speak unto the elders of Judah, saying, 
Why are ye the last to bring the king back to his house? seeing the speech of all Israel is come to the king, 
[even] to his house. 

Zadok ^ 2Sa_17_15 / Zadok /^and to Abiathar the priests, Thus and thus did Ahithophel counsel Absalom 
and the elders of Israel; and thus and thus have I counselled. 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_06_08 / Zadok /^and Zadok begat Ahimaaz, 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_06_12 / Zadok /^and Zadok begat Shallum, 

Zadok ^ 2Ch_31_10 / Zadok /^answered him, and said, Since [the people] began to bring the offerings into 
the house of the LORD, we have had enough to eat, and have left plenty: for the LORD hath blessed his 
people; and that which is left [is] this great store. 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_06_08 / Zadok /^begat Ahimaaz, 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_06_12 / Zadok /^begat Shallum, 



Zadok ^ 2Sa_15_25 / Zadok /^Carry back the ark of God into the city: if I shall find favour in the eyes of 
the LORD, he will bring me again, and show me [both] it, and his habitation: 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_06_53 / Zadok /^his son, Ahimaaz his son. 

Zadok ^ Neh_10_21 / Zadok /^Jaddua, 

Zadok ^ 2Sa_18_19 / Zadok /^Let me now run, and bear the king tidings, how that the LORD hath 
avenged him of his enemies. 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_24_03 / Zadok /^of the sons of Eleazar, and Ahimelech of the sons of Ithamar, according to 
their offices in their service. 

Zadok ^ Eze_44_15 / Zadok /^that kept the charge of my sanctuary when the children of Israel went astray
from me, they shall come near to me to minister unto me, and they shall stand before me to offer unto me 
the fat and the blood, saith the Lord GOD: 

Zadok ^ 1Ki_01_34 / Zadok /^the priest and Nathan the prophet anoint him there king over Israel: and 
blow ye with the trumpet, and say, God save king Solomon. 

Zadok ^ 1Ki_01_45 / Zadok /^the priest and Nathan the prophet have anointed him king in Gihon: and 
they are come up from thence rejoicing, so that the city rang again. This [is] the noise that ye have heard. 

Zadok ^ 1Ki_02_35 / Zadok /^the priest did the king put in the room of Abiathar. 

Zadok ^ 1Ki_01_39 / Zadok /^the priest took an horn of oil out of the tabernacle, and anointed Solomon. 
And they blew the trumpet; and all the people said, God save king Solomon. 

Zadok ^ 1Ki_04_02 / Zadok /^the priest, 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_24_06 / Zadok /^the priest, and Ahimelech the son of Abiathar, and [before] the chief of the 
fathers of the priests and Levites: one principal household being taken for Eleazar, and [one] taken for 
Ithamar. 

Zadok ^ 1Ki_01_08 / Zadok /^the priest, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and Nathan the prophet, and 
Shimei, and Rei, and the mighty men which [belonged] to David, were not with Adonijah. 

Zadok ^ 1Ki_01_26 / Zadok /^the priest, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and thy servant Solomon, hath 
he not called. 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_16_39 / Zadok /^the priest, and his brethren the priests, before the tabernacle of the LORD 
in the high place that [was] at Gibeon, 

Zadok ^ 1Ki_01_44 / Zadok /^the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and the
Cherethites, and the Pelethites, and they have caused him to ride upon the king's mule: 

Zadok ^ 1Ki_01_38 / Zadok /^the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and the
Cherethites, and the Pelethites, went down, and caused Solomon to ride upon king David's mule, and 
brought him to Gihon. 

Zadok ^ 1Ki_01_32 / Zadok /^the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada. And 
they came before the king. 

Zadok ^ 2Sa_15_27 / Zadok /^the priest, [Art not] thou a seer? return into the city in peace, and your two 
sons with you, Ahimaaz thy son, and Jonathan the son of Abiathar. 



Zadok ^ Neh_13_13 / Zadok /^the scribe, and of the Levites, Pedaiah: and next to them [was] Hanan the 
son of Zaccur, the son of Mattaniah: for they were counted faithful, and their office [was] to distribute unto
their brethren. 

Zadok ^ Ezr_07_02 / Zadok /^the son of Ahitub, 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_18_16 / Zadok /^the son of Ahitub, and Abimelech the son of Abiathar, [were] the priests; 
and Shavsha was scribe; 

Zadok ^ 2Sa_08_17 / Zadok /^the son of Ahitub, and Ahimelech the son of Abiathar, [were] the priests; and
Seraiah [was] the scribe; 

Zadok ^ Neh_03_04 / Zadok /^the son of Baana. 

Zadok ^ Neh_03_29 / Zadok /^the son of Immer over against his house. After him repaired also Shemaiah 
the son of Shechaniah, the keeper of the east gate. 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_09_11 / Zadok /^the son of Meraioth, the son of Ahitub, the ruler of the house of God; 

Zadok ^ Neh_11_11 / Zadok /^the son of Meraioth, the son of Ahitub, [was] the ruler of the house of God. 

Zadok ^ 2Sa_15_29 / Zadok /^therefore and Abiathar carried the ark of God again to Jerusalem: and they 
tarried there. 

Zadok ^ 1Ch_29_22 / Zadok /^to be] priest. 

Zadok ^ Eze_43_19 / Zadok /^which approach unto me, to minister unto me, saith the Lord GOD, a young 
bullock for a sin offering. 

Zadok ^ Eze_48_11 / Zadok /^which have kept my charge, which went not astray when the children of 
Israel went astray, as the Levites went astray. 

Zadok ^ 2Sa_18_22 / Zadok /^yet again to Joab, But howsoever, let me, I pray thee, also run after Cushi. 
And Joab said, Wherefore wilt thou run, my son, seeing that thou hast no tidings ready? 

Zadok's ^ 2Sa_15_36 / Zadok's /^son], and Jonathan Abiathar's [son]; and by them ye shall send unto me 
every thing that ye can hear. 



Bible Translation Phrases for Individual word studies



Bible Word Index with the full text of each verse

Zadok 1Ch_09_11 And Azariah the son of Hilkiah, the son of Meshullam, the son of {Zadok}, the son of 
Meraioth, the son of Ahitub, the ruler of the house of God; 

Zadok 1Ch_12_28 And {Zadok}, a young man mighty of valour, and of his father's house twenty and two 
captains. 

Zadok 1Ch_27_17 Of the Levites, Hashabiah the son of Kemuel: of the Aaronites, {Zadok}: 

Zadok 1Ch_29_22 And did eat and drink before the LORD on that day with great gladness. And they made
Solomon the son of David king the second time, and anointed [him] unto the LORD [to be] the chief 
governor, and {Zadok} [to be] priest. 

Zadok 1Ch_06_08 And Ahitub begat {Zadok}, and Zadok begat Ahimaaz, 

Zadok 1Ch_06_53 {Zadok} his son, Ahimaaz his son. 

Zadok 1Ch_15_11 And David called for {Zadok} and Abiathar the priests, and for the Levites, for Uriel, 
Asaiah, and Joel, Shemaiah, and Eliel, and Amminadab, 

Zadok 1Ch_16_39 And {Zadok} the priest, and his brethren the priests, before the tabernacle of the LORD 
in the high place that [was] at Gibeon, 

Zadok 1Ch_18_16 And {Zadok} the son of Ahitub, and Abimelech the son of Abiathar, [were] the priests; 
and Shavsha was scribe; 

Zadok 1Ch_24_03 And David distributed them, both {Zadok} of the sons of Eleazar, and Ahimelech of the 
sons of Ithamar, according to their offices in their service. 

Zadok 1Ch_24_06 And Shemaiah the son of Nethaneel the scribe, [one] of the Levites, wrote them before 
the king, and the princes, and {Zadok} the priest, and Ahimelech the son of Abiathar, and [before] the chief
of the fathers of the priests and Levites: one principal household being taken for Eleazar, and [one] taken 
for Ithamar. 

Zadok 1Ch_06_08 And Ahitub begat Zadok, and {Zadok} begat Ahimaaz, 

Zadok 1Ch_06_12 And Ahitub begat Zadok, and {Zadok} begat Shallum, 

Zadok 1Ch_06_12 And Ahitub begat {Zadok}, and Zadok begat Shallum, 

Zadok 1Ch_24_31 These likewise cast lots over against their brethren the sons of Aaron in the presence of 
David the king, and {Zadok}, and Ahimelech, and the chief of the fathers of the priests and Levites, even 
the principal fathers over against their younger brethren. 

Zadok 1Ki_01_34 And let {Zadok} the priest and Nathan the prophet anoint him there king over Israel: 
and blow ye with the trumpet, and say, God save king Solomon. 

Zadok 1Ki_01_38 So {Zadok} the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and the
Cherethites, and the Pelethites, went down, and caused Solomon to ride upon king David's mule, and 
brought him to Gihon. 

Zadok 1Ki_01_26 But me, [even] me thy servant, and {Zadok} the priest, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, 



and thy servant Solomon, hath he not called. 

Zadok 1Ki_01_32 And king David said, Call me {Zadok} the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and Benaiah 
the son of Jehoiada. And they came before the king. 

Zadok 1Ki_01_39 And {Zadok} the priest took an horn of oil out of the tabernacle, and anointed Solomon. 
And they blew the trumpet; and all the people said, God save king Solomon. 

Zadok 1Ki_01_44 And the king hath sent with him {Zadok} the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and 
Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and the Cherethites, and the Pelethites, and they have caused him to ride upon
the king's mule: 

Zadok 1Ki_01_45 And {Zadok} the priest and Nathan the prophet have anointed him king in Gihon: and 
they are come up from thence rejoicing, so that the city rang again. This [is] the noise that ye have heard. 

Zadok 1Ki_01_08 But {Zadok} the priest, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and Nathan the prophet, and 
Shimei, and Rei, and the mighty men which [belonged] to David, were not with Adonijah. 

Zadok 1Ki_02_35 And the king put Benaiah the son of Jehoiada in his room over the host: and {Zadok} the
priest did the king put in the room of Abiathar. 

Zadok 1Ki_04_02 And these [were] the princes which he had; Azariah the son of {Zadok} the priest, 

Zadok 1Ki_04_04 And Benaiah the son of Jehoiada [was] over the host: and {Zadok} and Abiathar [were] 
the priests: 

Zadok 2Ch_27_01 Jotham [was] twenty and five years old when he began to reign, and he reigned sixteen 
years in Jerusalem. His mother's name also [was] Jerushah, the daughter of {Zadok}. 

Zadok 2Ch_31_10 And Azariah the chief priest of the house of {Zadok} answered him, and said, Since [the 
people] began to bring the offerings into the house of the LORD, we have had enough to eat, and have left 
plenty: for the LORD hath blessed his people; and that which is left [is] this great store. 

Zadok 2Ki_15_33 Five and twenty years old was he when he began to reign, and he reigned sixteen years in 
Jerusalem. And his mother's name [was] Jerusha, the daughter of {Zadok}. 

Zadok 2Sa_08_17 And {Zadok} the son of Ahitub, and Ahimelech the son of Abiathar, [were] the priests; 
and Seraiah [was] the scribe; 

Zadok 2Sa_15_24 And lo {Zadok} also, and all the Levites [were] with him, bearing the ark of the covenant 
of God: and they set down the ark of God; and Abiathar went up, until all the people had done passing out 
of the city. 

Zadok 2Sa_15_25 And the king said unto {Zadok}, Carry back the ark of God into the city: if I shall find 
favour in the eyes of the LORD, he will bring me again, and show me [both] it, and his habitation: 

Zadok 2Sa_15_27 The king said also unto {Zadok} the priest, [Art not] thou a seer? return into the city in 
peace, and your two sons with you, Ahimaaz thy son, and Jonathan the son of Abiathar. 

Zadok 2Sa_15_29 {Zadok} therefore and Abiathar carried the ark of God again to Jerusalem: and they 
tarried there. 

Zadok 2Sa_15_35 And [hast thou] not there with thee Zadok and Abiathar the priests? therefore it shall be,
[that] what thing soever thou shalt hear out of the king's house, thou shalt tell [it] to {Zadok} and Abiathar 
the priests. 



Zadok 2Sa_15_35 And [hast thou] not there with thee {Zadok} and Abiathar the priests? therefore it shall 
be, [that] what thing soever thou shalt hear out of the king's house, thou shalt tell [it] to Zadok and 
Abiathar the priests. 

Zadok 2Sa_18_19 Then said Ahimaaz the son of {Zadok}, Let me now run, and bear the king tidings, how 
that the LORD hath avenged him of his enemies. 

Zadok 2Sa_18_22 Then said Ahimaaz the son of {Zadok} yet again to Joab, But howsoever, let me, I pray 
thee, also run after Cushi. And Joab said, Wherefore wilt thou run, my son, seeing that thou hast no tidings 
ready? 

Zadok 2Sa_18_27 And the watchman said, Me thinketh the running of the foremost is like the running of 
Ahimaaz the son of {Zadok}. And the king said, He [is] a good man, and cometh with good tidings. 

Zadok 2Sa_19_11 And king David sent to {Zadok} and to Abiathar the priests, saying, Speak unto the 
elders of Judah, saying, Why are ye the last to bring the king back to his house? seeing the speech of all 
Israel is come to the king, [even] to his house. 

Zadok 2Sa_20_25 And Sheva [was] scribe: and {Zadok} and Abiathar [were] the priests: 

Zadok 2Sa_17_15 Then said Hushai unto {Zadok} and to Abiathar the priests, Thus and thus did 
Ahithophel counsel Absalom and the elders of Israel; and thus and thus have I counselled. 

Zadok Eze_40_46 And the chamber whose prospect [is] toward the north [is] for the priests, the keepers of 
the charge of the altar: these [are] the sons of {Zadok} among the sons of Levi, which come near to the 
LORD to minister unto him. 

Zadok Eze_43_19 And thou shalt give to the priests the Levites that be of the seed of {Zadok}, which 
approach unto me, to minister unto me, saith the Lord GOD, a young bullock for a sin offering. 

Zadok Eze_44_15 But the priests the Levites, the sons of {Zadok}, that kept the charge of my sanctuary 
when the children of Israel went astray from me, they shall come near to me to minister unto me, and they 
shall stand before me to offer unto me the fat and the blood, saith the Lord GOD: 

Zadok Eze_48_11 [It shall be] for the priests that are sanctified of the sons of {Zadok}; which have kept my 
charge, which went not astray when the children of Israel went astray, as the Levites went astray. 

Zadok Ezr_07_02 The son of Shallum, the son of {Zadok}, the son of Ahitub, 

Zadok Neh_03_04 And next unto them repaired Meremoth the son of Urijah, the son of Koz. And next unto
them repaired Meshullam the son of Berechiah, the son of Meshezabeel. And next unto them repaired 
{Zadok} the son of Baana. 

Zadok Neh_03_29 After them repaired {Zadok} the son of Immer over against his house. After him 
repaired also Shemaiah the son of Shechaniah, the keeper of the east gate. 

Zadok Neh_10_21 Meshezabeel, {Zadok}, Jaddua, 

Zadok Neh_11_11 Seraiah the son of Hilkiah, the son of Meshullam, the son of {Zadok}, the son of 
Meraioth, the son of Ahitub, [was] the ruler of the house of God. 

Zadok Neh_13_13 And I made treasurers over the treasuries, Shelemiah the priest, and {Zadok} the scribe, 
and of the Levites, Pedaiah: and next to them [was] Hanan the son of Zaccur, the son of Mattaniah: for 
they were counted faithful, and their office [was] to distribute unto their brethren. 



Zadok's 2Sa_15_36 Behold, [they have] there with them their two sons, Ahimaaz {Zadok's} [son], and 
Jonathan Abiathar's [son]; and by them ye shall send unto me every thing that ye can hear. 
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Language Tranliteration of original language words
Zadok 1Ch_06_08 And Ahitub (00285 +)Achiytuwb ) begat (03205 +yalad ) Zadok (06659 +Tsadowq ) , and
{Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) begat (03205 +yalad ) Ahimaaz (00290 +)Achiyma(ats ) , 

Zadok 1Ch_06_08 And Ahitub (00285 +)Achiytuwb ) begat (03205 +yalad ) {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) , 
and Zadok (06659 +Tsadowq ) begat (03205 +yalad ) Ahimaaz (00290 +)Achiyma(ats ) , 

Zadok 1Ch_06_12 And Ahitub (00285 +)Achiytuwb ) begat (03205 +yalad ) Zadok (06659 +Tsadowq ) , and
{Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) begat (03205 +yalad ) Shallum (07967 +Shalluwm ) , 

Zadok 1Ch_06_12 And Ahitub (00285 +)Achiytuwb ) begat (03205 +yalad ) {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) , 
and Zadok (06659 +Tsadowq ) begat (03205 +yalad ) Shallum (07967 +Shalluwm ) , 

Zadok 1Ch_06_53 {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) his son (01121 +ben ) , Ahimaaz (00290 +)Achiyma(ats ) his 
son (01121 +ben ) . 

Zadok 1Ch_09_11 And Azariah (05838 +(Azaryah ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Hilkiah (02518 +Chilqiyah ) , 
the son (01121 +ben ) of Meshullam (04918 +M@shullam ) , the son (01121 +ben ) of {Zadok} (06659 
+Tsadowq ) , the son (01121 +ben ) of Meraioth (04812 +M@rayowth ) , the son (01121 +ben ) of Ahitub 
(00285 +)Achiytuwb ) , the ruler (05057 +nagiyd ) of the house (01004 +bayith ) of God (00430 +)elohiym ) ; 

Zadok 1Ch_12_28 And {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) , a young (05288 +na(ar ) man mighty (01368 +gibbowr
) of valour (02428 +chayil ) , and of his father s (1) house (01004 +bayith ) twenty (06242 +(esriym ) and two
(08147 +sh@nayim ) captains (08269 +sar ) . 

Zadok 1Ch_15_11 And David (01732 +David ) called (07121 +qara) ) for {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) and 
Abiathar (54) the priests (03548 +kohen ) , and for the Levites (03881 +Leviyiy ) , for Uriel (00222 
+)Uwriy)el ) , Asaiah (06222 +(Asayah ) , and Joel (03100 +Yow)el ) , Shemaiah (08098 +Sh@ma(yah ) , and 
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Eliel (00447 +)Eliy)el ) , and Amminadab (05992 +(Ammiynadab ) , 

Zadok 1Ch_16_39 And {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the priest (03548 +kohen ) , and his brethren (00251 
+)ach ) the priests (03548 +kohen ) , before (06440 +paniym ) the tabernacle (04908 +mishkan ) of the 
LORD (03068 +Y@hovah ) in the high (01116 +bamah ) place that [ was ] at Gibeon (01391 +Gib(own ) , 

Zadok 1Ch_18_16 And {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Ahitub (00285 +)Achiytuwb ) , 
and Abimelech (40) the son (01121 +ben ) of Abiathar (54) , [ were ] the priests (03548 +kohen ) ; and 
Shavsha (07798 +Shavsha) ) was scribe (05608 +caphar ) ; 

Zadok 1Ch_24_03 And David (01732 +David ) distributed (02505 +chalaq ) them , both (08147 +sh@nayim 
) {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) of the sons (01121 +ben ) of Eleazar (00499 +)El(azar ) , and Ahimelech 
(00288 +)Achiymelek ) of the sons (01121 +ben ) of Ithamar (00385 +)Iythamar ) , according to their offices 
(06486 +p@quddah ) in their service (05656 +(abodah ) . 

Zadok 1Ch_24_06 And Shemaiah (08098 +Sh@ma(yah ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Nethaneel (05417 
+N@thane)l ) the scribe (05608 +caphar ) , [ one ] of the Levites (03878 +Leviy ) , wrote (03789 +kathab ) 
them before (06440 +paniym ) the king (04428 +melek ) , and the princes (08269 +sar ) , and {Zadok} 
(06659 +Tsadowq ) the priest (03548 +kohen ) , and Ahimelech (00288 +)Achiymelek ) the son (01121 +ben )
of Abiathar (54) , and [ before ] the chief (07218 +ro)sh ) of the fathers (1) of the priests (03548 +kohen ) 
and Levites (03881 +Leviyiy ):one (00259 +)echad ) principal (1) household (01004 +bayith ) being taken 
(00270 +)achaz ) for Eleazar (00499 +)El(azar ) , and [ one ] taken (00270 +)achaz ) for Ithamar (00385 
+)Iythamar ) . 

Zadok 1Ch_24_31 These (01992 +hem ) likewise (01571 +gam ) cast (05307 +naphal ) lots (01486 +gowral ) 
over (05980 +(ummah ) against (05984 +(Ammowniy ) their brethren (00251 +)ach ) the sons (01121 +ben ) 
of Aaron (00175 +)Aharown ) in the presence (06440 +paniym ) of David (01732 +David ) the king (04428 
+melek ) , and {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) , and Ahimelech (00288 +)Achiymelek ) , and the chief (07218 
+ro)sh ) of the fathers (1) of the priests (03548 +kohen ) and Levites (03881 +Leviyiy ) , even the principal 
(07218 +ro)sh ) fathers (1) over (05980 +(ummah ) against (05984 +(Ammowniy ) their younger (06996 
+qatan ) brethren (00251 +)ach ) . 

Zadok 1Ch_27_17 Of the Levites (03881 +Leviyiy ) , Hashabiah (02811 +Chashabyah ) the son (01121 +ben 
) of Kemuel (07055 +Q@muw)el ):of the Aaronites (00175 +)Aharown ) , {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) : 

Zadok 1Ch_29_22 And did eat (00398 +)akal ) and drink (08353 +sheth ) before (06440 +paniym ) the 
LORD (03068 +Y@hovah ) on that day (03117 +yowm ) with great (01419 +gadowl ) gladness (08057 
+simchah ) . And they made Solomon (08010 +Sh@lomoh ) the son (01121 +ben ) of David (01732 +David ) 
king (04428 +melek ) the second (08145 +sheniy ) time , and anointed (04886 +mashach ) [ him ] unto the 
LORD (03068 +Y@hovah ) [ to be ] the chief (05057 +nagiyd ) governor (05057 +nagiyd ) , and {Zadok} 
(06659 +Tsadowq ) [ to be ] priest (03548 +kohen ) . 

Zadok 1Ki_01_08 But {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the priest (03548 +kohen ) , and Benaiah (01141 
+B@nayah ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Jehoiada (03111 +Yowyada( ) , and Nathan (05416 +Nathan ) the 
prophet (05030 +nabiy) ) , and Shimei (08096 +Shim(iy ) , and Rei (07472 +Re(iy ) , and the mighty (01368 
+gibbowr ) men which (00834 +)aher ) [ belonged ] to David (01732 +David ) , were not with Adonijah 
(00138 +)Adoniyah ) . 

Zadok 1Ki_01_26 But me , [ even ] me thy servant (05650 +(ebed ) , and {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the 
priest (03548 +kohen ) , and Benaiah (01141 +B@nayah ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Jehoiada (03111 
+Yowyada( ) , and thy servant (05650 +(ebed ) Solomon (08010 +Sh@lomoh ) , hath he not called (07121 
+qara) ) . 



Zadok 1Ki_01_32 . And king (04428 +melek ) David (01732 +David ) said (00559 +)amar ) , Call (07121 
+qara) ) me {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the priest (03548 +kohen ) , and Nathan (05416 +Nathan ) the 
prophet (05030 +nabiy) ) , and Benaiah (01141 +B@nayah ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Jehoiada (03111 
+Yowyada( ) . And they came (00935 +bow) ) before (06440 +paniym ) the king (04428 +melek ) . 

Zadok 1Ki_01_34 And let {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the priest (03548 +kohen ) and Nathan (05416 
+Nathan ) the prophet (05030 +nabiy) ) anoint (04886 +mashach ) him there (08033 +sham ) king (04428 
+melek ) over (05921 +(al ) Israel (03478 +Yisra)el ):and blow (08628 +taqa( ) ye with the trumpet (07782 
+showphar ) , and say (00559 +)amar ) , God save (02421 +chayah ) king (04428 +melek ) Solomon (08010 
+Sh@lomoh ) . 

Zadok 1Ki_01_38 So {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the priest (03548 +kohen ) , and Nathan (05416 +Nathan )
the prophet (05030 +nabiy) ) , and Benaiah (01141 +B@nayah ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Jehoiada (03111 
+Yowyada( ) , and the Cherethites (03746 +kariy ) , and the Pelethites (06432 +P@lethiy ) , went (03381 
+yarad ) down (03381 +yarad ) , and caused Solomon (08010 +Sh@lomoh ) to ride (07392 +rakab ) upon 
king (04428 +melek ) David s (01732 +David ) mule (06506 +pirdah ) , and brought (03212 +yalak ) him to 
Gihon (01521 +Giychown ) . 

Zadok 1Ki_01_39 And {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the priest (03548 +kohen ) took (03947 +laqach ) an 
horn (07161 +qeren ) of oil (08081 +shemen ) out of the tabernacle (00168 +)ohel ) , and anointed (04886 
+mashach ) Solomon (08010 +Sh@lomoh ) . And they blew (08628 +taqa( ) the trumpet (07782 +showphar )
; and all (03605 +kol ) the people (05971 +(am ) said (00559 +)amar ) , God save (02421 +chayah ) king 
(04428 +melek ) Solomon (08010 +Sh@lomoh ) . 

Zadok 1Ki_01_44 And the king (04428 +melek ) hath sent (07971 +shalach ) with him {Zadok} (06659 
+Tsadowq ) the priest (03548 +kohen ) , and Nathan (05416 +Nathan ) the prophet (05030 +nabiy) ) , and 
Benaiah (01141 +B@nayah ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Jehoiada (03111 +Yowyada( ) , and the Cherethites 
(03774 +K@rethiy ) , and the Pelethites (06432 +P@lethiy ) , and they have caused him to ride (07392 
+rakab ) upon the king s (04428 +melek ) mule (06506 +pirdah ) : 

Zadok 1Ki_01_45 And {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the priest (03548 +kohen ) and Nathan (05416 +Nathan 
) the prophet (05030 +nabiy) ) have anointed (04886 +mashach ) him king (04428 +melek ) in Gihon (01521 
+Giychown ):and they are come (05927 +(alah ) up from thence (08033 +sham ) rejoicing (08056 +sameach )
, so that the city (07151 +qiryah ) rang (01949 +huwm ) again . This (01931 +huw) ) [ is ] the noise (06963 
+qowl ) that ye have heard (08085 +shama( ) . 

Zadok 1Ki_02_35 . And the king (04428 +melek ) put (05414 +nathan ) Benaiah (01141 +B@nayah ) the son
(01121 +ben ) of Jehoiada (03111 +Yowyada( ) in his room (08478 +tachath ) over (05921 +(al ) the host 
(06635 +tsaba) ):and {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the priest (03548 +kohen ) did the king (04428 +melek ) 
put (05414 +nathan ) in the room (08478 +tachath ) of Abiathar (54) . 

Zadok 1Ki_04_02 And these (00428 +)el - leh ) [ were ] the princes (08269 +sar ) which (00834 +)aher ) he 
had ; Azariah (05838 +(Azaryah ) the son (01121 +ben ) of {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the priest (03548 
+kohen ) , 

Zadok 1Ki_04_04 And Benaiah (01141 +B@nayah ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Jehoiada (03111 +Yowyada( ) [ 
was ] over (05921 +(al ) the host (06635 +tsaba) ):and {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) and Abiathar (54) [ were 
] the priests (03548 +kohen ) : 

Zadok 2Ch_27_01 . Jotham (03147 +Yowtham ) [ was ] twenty (06242 +(esriym ) and five (02568 +chamesh 
) years (08141 +shaneh ) old (01121 +ben ) when he began to reign (04427 +malak ) , and he reigned (04427 
+malak ) sixteen years (08141 +shaneh ) in Jerusalem (03389 +Y@ruwshalaim ) . His mother s (00517 +)em 
) name (08034 +shem ) also [ was ] Jerushah (03388 +Y@ruwsha) ) , the daughter (01323 +bath ) of 



{Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) . 

Zadok 2Ch_31_10 And Azariah (05838 +(Azaryah ) the chief (07218 +ro)sh ) priest (03548 +kohen ) of the 
house (01004 +bayith ) of {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) answered (00559 +)amar ) him , and said (00559 
+)amar ) , Since [ the people ] began (02490 +chalal ) to bring (00935 +bow) ) the offerings (08641 
+t@ruwmah ) into the house (01004 +bayith ) of the LORD (03068 +Y@hovah ) , we have had enough 
(07644 +Shebna) ) to eat (00398 +)akal ) , and have left (03498 +yathar ) plenty (07230 +rob ):for the LORD
(03068 +Y@hovah ) hath blessed (01288 +barak ) his people (05971 +(am ) ; and that which is left (03498 
+yathar ) [ is ] this (02088 +zeh ) great store (01995 +hamown ) . 

Zadok 2Ki_15_33 Five (02568 +chamesh ) and twenty (06242 +(esriym ) years (08141 +shaneh ) old (01121 
+ben ) was he when he began to reign (04427 +malak ) , and he reigned (04427 +malak ) sixteen years 
(08141 +shaneh ) in Jerusalem (03389 +Y@ruwshalaim ) . And his mother s (00517 +)em ) name (08034 
+shem ) [ was ] Jerusha (03388 +Y@ruwsha) ) , the daughter (01323 +bath ) of {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) 
. 

Zadok 2Sa_08_17 And {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Ahitub (00285 +)Achiytuwb ) , 
and Ahimelech (00288 +)Achiymelek ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Abiathar (54) , [ were ] the priests (03548 
+kohen ) ; and Seraiah (08304 +S@rayah ) [ was ] the scribe (05608 +caphar ) ; 

Zadok 2Sa_15_24 . And lo (02009 +hinneh ) {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) also (01571 +gam ) , and all (03605
+kol ) the Levites (03881 +Leviyiy ) [ were ] with him , bearing (05375 +nasa) ) the ark (00727 +)arown ) of 
the covenant (01285 +b@riyth ) of God (00430 +)elohiym ):and they set (03332 +yatsaq ) down (03332 
+yatsaq ) the ark (00727 +)arown ) of God (00430 +)elohiym ) ; and Abiathar (54) went (05927 +(alah ) up , 
until (05704 +(ad ) all (03605 +kol ) the people (05971 +(am ) had done (06213 +(asah ) passing (05674 
+(abar ) out of the city (05892 +(iyr ) . 

Zadok 2Sa_15_25 And the king (04428 +melek ) said (00559 +)amar ) unto {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) , 
Carry (07725 +shuwb ) back (07725 +shuwb ) the ark (00727 +)arown ) of God (00430 +)elohiym ) into the 
city (05892 +(iyr ):if I shall find (04672 +matsa) ) favour (02580 +chen ) in the eyes (05869 +(ayin ) of the 
LORD (03068 +Y@hovah ) , he will bring (07725 +shuwb ) me again (07725 +shuwb ) , and shew (07200 
+ra)ah ) me [ both ] it , and his habitation (05116 +naveh ) : 

Zadok 2Sa_15_27 The king (04428 +melek ) said (00559 +)amar ) also unto {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the 
priest (03548 +kohen ) , [ Art not ] thou a seer (07200 +ra)ah ) ? return (07725 +shuwb ) into the city (05892
+(iyr ) in peace (07965 +shalowm ) , and your two (08147 +sh@nayim ) sons (01121 +ben ) with you , 
Ahimaaz (00290 +)Achiyma(ats ) thy son (01121 +ben ) , and Jonathan (03083 +Y@hownathan ) the son 
(01121 +ben ) of Abiathar (54) . 

Zadok 2Sa_15_29 {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) therefore and Abiathar (54) carried (07725 +shuwb ) the ark
(00727 +)arown ) of God (00430 +)elohiym ) again (07725 +shuwb ) to Jerusalem (03389 +Y@ruwshalaim 
):and they tarried (03427 +yashab ) there (08033 +sham ) . 

Zadok 2Sa_15_35 And [ hast thou ] not there (08033 +sham ) with thee Zadok (06659 +Tsadowq ) and 
Abiathar (54) the priests (03548 +kohen ) ? therefore it shall be , [ that ] what (03605 +kol ) thing (01697 
+dabar ) soever (00834 +)aher ) thou shalt hear (08085 +shama( ) out of the king s (04428 +melek ) house 
(01004 +bayith ) , thou shalt tell (05046 +nagad ) [ it ] to {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) and Abiathar (54) the 
priests (03548 +kohen ) . 

Zadok 2Sa_15_35 And [ hast thou ] not there (08033 +sham ) with thee {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) and 
Abiathar (54) the priests (03548 +kohen ) ? therefore it shall be , [ that ] what (03605 +kol ) thing (01697 
+dabar ) soever (00834 +)aher ) thou shalt hear (08085 +shama( ) out of the king s (04428 +melek ) house 
(01004 +bayith ) , thou shalt tell (05046 +nagad ) [ it ] to Zadok (06659 +Tsadowq ) and Abiathar (54) the 



priests (03548 +kohen ) . 

Zadok 2Sa_15_36 Behold (02009 +hinneh ) , [ they have ] there (08033 +sham ) with them their two (08147 
+sh@nayim ) sons (01121 +ben ) , Ahimaaz (00290 +)Achiyma(ats ) {Zadok} s [ son ] , and Jonathan (03083 
+Y@hownathan ) Abiathar s (54) [ son ] ; and by them ye shall send (07971 +shalach ) unto me every 
(03605 +kol ) thing (01697 +dabar ) that ye can hear (08085 +shama( ) . 

Zadok 2Sa_17_15 . Then said (00559 +)amar ) Hushai (02365 +Chuwshay ) unto {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq 
) and to Abiathar (54) the priests (03548 +kohen ) , Thus (02063 +zo)th ) and thus (02063 +zo)th ) did 
Ahithophel (00302 +)Achiythophel ) counsel (03289 +ya(ats ) Absalom (53) and the elders (02205 +zaqen ) 
of Israel (03478 +Yisra)el ) ; and thus (02063 +zo)th ) and thus (02063 +zo)th ) have I counselled (03289 
+ya(ats ) . 

Zadok 2Sa_18_19 . Then said (00559 +)amar ) Ahimaaz (00290 +)Achiyma(ats ) the son (01121 +ben ) of 
{Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) , Let me now (04994 +na) ) run (07323 +ruwts ) , and bear (01319 +basar ) the 
king (04428 +melek ) tidings (01319 +basar ) , how that the LORD (03068 +Y@hovah ) hath avenged 
(08199 +shaphat ) him of his enemies (00341 +)oyeb ) . 

Zadok 2Sa_18_22 Then said (00559 +)amar ) Ahimaaz (00290 +)Achiyma(ats ) the son (01121 +ben ) of 
{Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) yet (05750 +(owd ) again (03254 +yacaph ) to Joab (03097 +Yow)ab ) , But 
howsoever , let me , I pray (04994 +na) ) thee , also (01571 +gam ) run (07323 +ruwts ) after (00310 +)achar 
) Cushi (03569 +Kuwshiy ) . And Joab (03097 +Yow)ab ) said (00559 +)amar ) , Wherefore wilt thou run 
(07323 +ruwts ) , my son (01121 +ben ) , seeing that thou hast no (00369 +)ayin ) tidings (01309 +b@sowrah 
) ready (04672 +matsa) ) ? 

Zadok 2Sa_18_27 And the watchman (06822 +tsaphah ) said (00559 +)amar ) , Me thinketh (07200 +ra)ah )
the running (04794 +m@ruwtsah ) of the foremost (07223 +ri)shown ) is like the running (04794 
+m@ruwtsah ) of Ahimaaz (00290 +)Achiyma(ats ) the son (01121 +ben ) of {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) . 
And the king (04428 +melek ) said (00559 +)amar ) , He [ is ] a good (02896 +towb ) man (00376 +)iysh ) , 
and cometh (00935 +bow) ) with good (02896 +towb ) tidings (01309 +b@sowrah ) . 

Zadok 2Sa_19_11 And king (04428 +melek ) David (01732 +David ) sent (07971 +shalach ) to {Zadok} 
(06659 +Tsadowq ) and to Abiathar (54) the priests (03548 +kohen ) , saying (00559 +)amar ) , Speak (01696
+dabar ) unto the elders (02205 +zaqen ) of Judah (03063 +Y@huwdah ) , saying (00559 +)amar ) , Why 
(04100 +mah ) are ye the last (00314 +)acharown ) to bring (07725 +shuwb ) the king (04428 +melek ) back 
(07725 +shuwb ) to his house (01004 +bayith ) ? seeing the speech (01697 +dabar ) of all (03605 +kol ) Israel
(03478 +Yisra)el ) is come (00935 +bow) ) to the king (04428 +melek ) , [ even ] to his house (01004 +bayith )
. 

Zadok 2Sa_20_25 And Sheva (07724 +Sh@va) ) [ was ] scribe (05608 +caphar ):and {Zadok} (06659 
+Tsadowq ) and Abiathar (54) [ were ] the priests (03548 +kohen ) : 

Zadok Eze_40_46 And the chamber (03957 +lishkah ) whose (00834 +)aher ) prospect (06440 +paniym ) [ is 
] toward (01870 +derek ) the north (06828 +tsaphown ) [ is ] for the priests (03548 +kohen ) , the keepers 
(08104 +shamar ) of the charge (04931 +mishmereth ) of the altar (04196 +mizbeach ):these (01992 +hem ) [
are ] the sons (01121 +ben ) of {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) among the sons (01121 +ben ) of Levi (03878 
+Leviy ) , which come (07131 +qareb ) near (07131 +qareb ) to the LORD (03068 +Y@hovah ) to minister 
(08334 +sharath ) unto him . 

Zadok Eze_43_19 And thou shalt give (05414 +nathan ) to the priests (03548 +kohen ) the Levites (03881 
+Leviyiy ) that be of the seed (02233 +zera( ) of {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) , which approach (07126 
+qarab ) unto me , to minister (08334 +sharath ) unto me , saith (05002 +n@)um ) the Lord (00136 
+)Adonay ) GOD (03069 +Y@hovih ) , a young bullock (06499 +par ) for a sin (02403 +chatta)ah ) offering .



Zadok Eze_44_15 But the priests (03548 +kohen ) the Levites (03881 +Leviyiy ) , the sons (01121 +ben ) of 
{Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) , that kept (08104 +shamar ) the charge (04931 +mishmereth ) of my sanctuary 
(04720 +miqdash ) when the children (01121 +ben ) of Israel (03478 +Yisra)el ) went (08582 +ta(ah ) astray 
(08582 +ta(ah ) from me , they shall come (07126 +qarab ) near (07126 +qarab ) to me to minister (08334 
+sharath ) unto me , and they shall stand (05975 +(amad ) before (06440 +paniym ) me to offer (07126 
+qarab ) unto me the fat (02459 +cheleb ) and the blood (01818 +dam ) , saith (05002 +n@)um ) the Lord 
(00136 +)Adonay ) GOD (03069 +Y@hovih ) : 

Zadok Eze_48_11 [ It shall be ] for the priests (03548 +kohen ) that are sanctified (06942 +qadash ) of the 
sons (01121 +ben ) of {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) ; which (00834 +)aher ) have kept (08104 +shamar ) my 
charge (04931 +mishmereth ) , which (00834 +)aher ) went (08582 +ta(ah ) not astray (08582 +ta(ah ) when 
the children (01121 +ben ) of Israel (03478 +Yisra)el ) went (08582 +ta(ah ) astray (08582 +ta(ah ) , as the 
Levites (03881 +Leviyiy ) went (08582 +ta(ah ) astray (08582 +ta(ah ) . 

Zadok Ezr_07_02 The son (01121 +ben ) of Shallum (07967 +Shalluwm ) , the son (01121 +ben ) of {Zadok} 
(06659 +Tsadowq ) , the son (01121 +ben ) of Ahitub (00285 +)Achiytuwb ) , 

Zadok Neh_03_04 And next unto them repaired (02388 +chazaq ) Meremoth (04822 +M@remowth ) the 
son (01121 +ben ) of Urijah (00223 +)Uwriyah ) , the son (01121 +ben ) of Koz (06976 +Qowts ) . And next 
unto them repaired (02388 +chazaq ) Meshullam (04918 +M@shullam ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Berechiah 
(01296 +Berekyah ) , the son (01121 +ben ) of Meshezabeel (04898 +M@sheyzab)el ) . And next unto them 
repaired (02388 +chazaq ) {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Baana (01195 +Ba(ana) ) . 

Zadok Neh_03_29 After (00310 +)achar ) them repaired (02388 +chazaq ) {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the 
son (01121 +ben ) of Immer (00564 +)Immer ) over (05048 +neged ) against (05048 +neged ) his house 
(01004 +bayith ) . After (00310 +)achar ) him repaired (02388 +chazaq ) also Shemaiah (08098 
+Sh@ma(yah ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Shechaniah (07935 +Sh@kanyah ) , the keeper (08104 +shamar ) of 
the east (04217 +mizrach ) gate (08179 +sha(ar ) . 

Zadok Neh_10_21 Meshezabeel (04898 +M@sheyzab)el ) , {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) , Jaddua (03037 
+Yadduwa( ) , 

Zadok Neh_11_11 Seraiah (08304 +S@rayah ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Hilkiah (02518 +Chilqiyah ) , the 
son (01121 +ben ) of Meshullam (04918 +M@shullam ) , the son (01121 +ben ) of {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq 
) , the son (01121 +ben ) of Meraioth (04812 +M@rayowth ) , the son (01121 +ben ) of Ahitub (00285 
+)Achiytuwb ) , [ was ] the ruler (05057 +nagiyd ) of the house (01004 +bayith ) of God (00430 +)elohiym ) . 

Zadok Neh_13_13 And I made treasurers (00686 +)atsar ) over (05921 +(al ) the treasuries (00214 +)owtsar 
) , Shelemiah (08018 +Shelemyah ) the priest (03548 +kohen ) , and {Zadok} (06659 +Tsadowq ) the scribe 
(05608 +caphar ) , and of the Levites (03881 +Leviyiy ) , Pedaiah (06305 +P@dayah ):and next to them [ 
was ] Hanan (02605 +Chanan ) the son (01121 +ben ) of Zaccur (02139 +Zakkuwr ) , the son (01121 +ben ) 
of Mattaniah (04983 +Mattanyah ):for they were counted (02803 +chashab ) faithful (00539 +)aman ) , and 
their office [ was ] to distribute (02505 +chalaq ) unto their brethren (00251 +)ach ) . 
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{Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the son <01121 +ben > of Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > , and Ahimelech <00288
+>Achiymelek > the son <01121 +ben > of Abiathar <54> , [ were ] the priests <03548 +kohen > ; and Seraiah 
<08304 +S@rayah > [ was ] the scribe <05608 +caphar > ; Zadok 2SA 015 024 . And lo <02009 +hinneh > 
{Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > also <01571 +gam > , and all <03605 +kol > the Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > [ were
] with him , bearing <05375 +nasa> > the ark <00727 +>arown > of the covenant <01285 +b@riyth > of God 
<00430 +>elohiym > : and they set <03332 +yatsaq > down <03332 +yatsaq > the ark <00727 +>arown > of God 
<00430 +>elohiym > ; and Abiathar <54> went <05927 + up , until <05704 + all <03605 +kol > the people 
<05971 + had done <06213 + passing <05674 + out of the city <05892 + . Zadok 2SA 015 025 And the king 
<04428 +melek > said <00559 +>amar > unto {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , Carry <07725 +shuwb > back 
<07725 +shuwb > the ark <00727 +>arown > of God <00430 +>elohiym > into the city <05892 + : if I shall find 
<04672 +matsa> > favour <02580 +chen > in the eyes <05869 + of the LORD <03068 +Y@hovah > , he will 
bring <07725 +shuwb > me again <07725 +shuwb > , and shew <07200 +ra>ah > me [ both ] it , and his 
habitation <05116 +naveh > : Zadok 2SA 015 027 The king <04428 +melek > said <00559 +>amar > also unto 
{Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , [ Art not ] thou a seer <07200 +ra>ah > ? return 
<07725 +shuwb > into the city <05892 + in peace <07965 +shalowm > , and your two <08147 +sh@nayim > sons
<01121 +ben > with you , Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma thy son <01121 +ben > , and Jonathan <03083 
+Y@hownathan > the son <01121 +ben > of Abiathar <54> . Zadok 2SA 015 029 {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > 
therefore and Abiathar <54> carried <07725 +shuwb > the ark <00727 +>arown > of God <00430 +>elohiym > 
again <07725 +shuwb > to Jerusalem <03389 +Y@ruwshalaim > : and they tarried <03427 +yashab > there 
<08033 +sham > . Zadok 2SA 015 035 And [ hast thou ] not there <08033 +sham > with thee Zadok <06659 
+Tsadowq > and Abiathar <54> the priests <03548 +kohen > ? therefore it shall be , [ that ] what <03605 +kol > 
thing <01697 +dabar > soever <00834 +>aher > thou shalt hear <08085 +shama< > out of the king s <04428 
+melek > house <01004 +bayith > , thou shalt tell <05046 +nagad > [ it ] to {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > and 
Abiathar <54> the priests <03548 +kohen > . Zadok 2SA 015 035 And [ hast thou ] not there <08033 +sham > 
with thee {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > and Abiathar <54> the priests <03548 +kohen > ? therefore it shall be , [ 
that ] what <03605 +kol > thing <01697 +dabar > soever <00834 +>aher > thou shalt hear <08085 +shama< > out
of the king s <04428 +melek > house <01004 +bayith > , thou shalt tell <05046 +nagad > [ it ] to Zadok <06659 
+Tsadowq > and Abiathar <54> the priests <03548 +kohen > . Zadok 2SA 015 036 Behold <02009 +hinneh > , [ 
they have ] there <08033 +sham > with them their two <08147 +sh@nayim > sons <01121 +ben > , Ahimaaz 
<00290 +>Achiyma {Zadok} s [ son ] , and Jonathan <03083 +Y@hownathan > Abiathar s <54> [ son ] ; and by 
them ye shall send <07971 +shalach > unto me every <03605 +kol > thing <01697 +dabar > that ye can hear 
<08085 +shama< > . Zadok 2SA 017 015 . Then said <00559 +>amar > Hushai <02365 +Chuwshay > unto 
{Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > and to Abiathar <54> the priests <03548 +kohen > , Thus <02063 +zo>th > and 
thus <02063 +zo>th > did Ahithophel <00302 +>Achiythophel > counsel <03289 +ya Absalom <53> and the 
elders <02205 +zaqen > of Israel <03478 +Yisra>el > ; and thus <02063 +zo>th > and thus <02063 +zo>th > have
I counselled <03289 +ya . Zadok 2SA 018 019 . Then said <00559 +>amar > Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma the 
son <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , Let me now <04994 +na> > run <07323 +ruwts > , and 
bear <01319 +basar > the king <04428 +melek > tidings <01319 +basar > , how that the LORD <03068 
+Y@hovah > hath avenged <08199 +shaphat > him of his enemies <00341 +>oyeb > . Zadok 2SA 018 022 Then 
said <00559 +>amar > Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma the son <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > yet 
<05750 + again <03254 +yacaph > to Joab <03097 +Yow>ab > , But howsoever , let me , I pray <04994 +na> > 
thee , also <01571 +gam > run <07323 +ruwts > after <00310 +>achar > Cushi <03569 +Kuwshiy > . And Joab 
<03097 +Yow>ab > said <00559 +>amar > , Wherefore wilt thou run <07323 +ruwts > , my son <01121 +ben > , 
seeing that thou hast no <00369 +>ayin > tidings <01309 +b@sowrah > ready <04672 +matsa> > ? Zadok 2SA 
018 027 And the watchman <06822 +tsaphah > said <00559 +>amar > , Me thinketh <07200 +ra>ah > the 
running <04794 +m@ruwtsah > of the foremost <07223 +ri>shown > is like the running <04794 +m@ruwtsah > 
of Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma the son <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > . And the king <04428 
+melek > said <00559 +>amar > , He [ is ] a good <02896 +towb > man <00376 +>iysh > , and cometh <00935 



+bow> > with good <02896 +towb > tidings <01309 +b@sowrah > . Zadok 2SA 019 011 And king <04428 
+melek > David <01732 +David > sent <07971 +shalach > to {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > and to Abiathar <54>
the priests <03548 +kohen > , saying <00559 +>amar > , Speak <01696 +dabar > unto the elders <02205 +zaqen 
> of Judah <03063 +Y@huwdah > , saying <00559 +>amar > , Why <04100 +mah > are ye the last <00314 
+>acharown > to bring <07725 +shuwb > the king <04428 +melek > back <07725 +shuwb > to his house <01004
+bayith > ? seeing the speech <01697 +dabar > of all <03605 +kol > Israel <03478 +Yisra>el > is come <00935 
+bow> > to the king <04428 +melek > , [ even ] to his house <01004 +bayith > . Zadok 2SA 020 025 And Sheva 
<07724 +Sh@va> > [ was ] scribe <05608 +caphar > : and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > and Abiathar <54> [ 
were ] the priests <03548 +kohen > : Zadok 1KI 001 008 But {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 
+kohen > , and Benaiah <01141 +B@nayah > the son <01121 +ben > of Jehoiada <03111 +Yowyada< > , and 
Nathan <05416 +Nathan > the prophet <05030 +nabiy> > , and Shimei <08096 +Shim , and Rei <07472 +Re , 
and the mighty <01368 +gibbowr > men which <00834 +>aher > [ belonged ] to David <01732 +David > , were 
not with Adonijah <00138 +>Adoniyah > . Zadok 1KI 001 026 But me , [ even ] me thy servant <05650 + , and 
{Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , and Benaiah <01141 +B@nayah > the son <01121 
+ben > of Jehoiada <03111 +Yowyada< > , and thy servant <05650 + Solomon <08010 +Sh@lomoh > , hath he 
not called <07121 +qara> > . Zadok 1KI 001 032 . And king <04428 +melek > David <01732 +David > said 
<00559 +>amar > , Call <07121 +qara> > me {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , and 
Nathan <05416 +Nathan > the prophet <05030 +nabiy> > , and Benaiah <01141 +B@nayah > the son <01121 
+ben > of Jehoiada <03111 +Yowyada< > . And they came <00935 +bow> > before <06440 +paniym > the king 
<04428 +melek > . Zadok 1KI 001 034 And let {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > and 
Nathan <05416 +Nathan > the prophet <05030 +nabiy> > anoint <04886 +mashach > him there <08033 +sham > 
king <04428 +melek > over <05921 + Israel <03478 +Yisra>el > : and blow <08628 +taqa< > ye with the trumpet
<07782 +showphar > , and say <00559 +>amar > , God save <02421 +chayah > king <04428 +melek > Solomon 
<08010 +Sh@lomoh > . Zadok 1KI 001 038 So {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , and 
Nathan <05416 +Nathan > the prophet <05030 +nabiy> > , and Benaiah <01141 +B@nayah > the son <01121 
+ben > of Jehoiada <03111 +Yowyada< > , and the Cherethites <03746 +kariy > , and the Pelethites <06432 
+P@lethiy > , went <03381 +yarad > down <03381 +yarad > , and caused Solomon <08010 +Sh@lomoh > to 
ride <07392 +rakab > upon king <04428 +melek > David s <01732 +David > mule <06506 +pirdah > , and 
brought <03212 +yalak > him to Gihon <01521 +Giychown > . Zadok 1KI 001 039 And {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > took <03947 +laqach > an horn <07161 +qeren > of oil <08081 +shemen
> out of the tabernacle <00168 +>ohel > , and anointed <04886 +mashach > Solomon <08010 +Sh@lomoh > . 
And they blew <08628 +taqa< > the trumpet <07782 +showphar > ; and all <03605 +kol > the people <05971 +
said <00559 +>amar > , God save <02421 +chayah > king <04428 +melek > Solomon <08010 +Sh@lomoh > . 
Zadok 1KI 001 044 And the king <04428 +melek > hath sent <07971 +shalach > with him {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , and Nathan <05416 +Nathan > the prophet <05030 +nabiy> > , and 
Benaiah <01141 +B@nayah > the son <01121 +ben > of Jehoiada <03111 +Yowyada< > , and the Cherethites 
<03774 +K@rethiy > , and the Pelethites <06432 +P@lethiy > , and they have caused him to ride <07392 +rakab 
> upon the king s <04428 +melek > mule <06506 +pirdah > : Zadok 1KI 001 045 And {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > and Nathan <05416 +Nathan > the prophet <05030 +nabiy> > have 
anointed <04886 +mashach > him king <04428 +melek > in Gihon <01521 +Giychown > : and they are come 
<05927 + up from thence <08033 +sham > rejoicing <08056 +sameach > , so that the city <07151 +qiryah > rang 
<01949 +huwm > again . This <01931 +huw> > [ is ] the noise <06963 +qowl > that ye have heard <08085 
+shama< > . Zadok 1KI 002 035 . And the king <04428 +melek > put <05414 +nathan > Benaiah <01141 
+B@nayah > the son <01121 +ben > of Jehoiada <03111 +Yowyada< > in his room <08478 +tachath > over 
<05921 + the host <06635 +tsaba> > : and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > did the king
<04428 +melek > put <05414 +nathan > in the room <08478 +tachath > of Abiathar <54> . Zadok 1KI 004 002 
And these <00428 +>el - leh > [ were ] the princes <08269 +sar > which <00834 +>aher > he had ; Azariah 
<05838 + the son <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , Zadok 1KI 004 
004 And Benaiah <01141 +B@nayah > the son <01121 +ben > of Jehoiada <03111 +Yowyada< > [ was ] over 
<05921 + the host <06635 +tsaba> > : and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > and Abiathar <54> [ were ] the priests 
<03548 +kohen > : Zadok 2KI 015 033 Five <02568 +chamesh > and twenty <06242 + years <08141 +shaneh > 
old <01121 +ben > was he when he began to reign <04427 +malak > , and he reigned <04427 +malak > sixteen 
years <08141 +shaneh > in Jerusalem <03389 +Y@ruwshalaim > . And his mother s <00517 +>em > name 
<08034 +shem > [ was ] Jerusha <03388 +Y@ruwsha> > , the daughter <01323 +bath > of {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > . Zadok 1CH 006 008 And Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > begat <03205 +yalad > Zadok <06659 



+Tsadowq > , and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > begat <03205 +yalad > Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma , Zadok 
1CH 006 008 And Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > begat <03205 +yalad > {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , and 
Zadok <06659 +Tsadowq > begat <03205 +yalad > Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma , Zadok 1CH 006 012 And 
Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > begat <03205 +yalad > Zadok <06659 +Tsadowq > , and {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > begat <03205 +yalad > Shallum <07967 +Shalluwm > , Zadok 1CH 006 012 And Ahitub <00285 
+>Achiytuwb > begat <03205 +yalad > {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , and Zadok <06659 +Tsadowq > begat 
<03205 +yalad > Shallum <07967 +Shalluwm > , Zadok 1CH 006 053 {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > his son 
<01121 +ben > , Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma his son <01121 +ben > . Zadok 1CH 009 011 And Azariah <05838
+ the son <01121 +ben > of Hilkiah <02518 +Chilqiyah > , the son <01121 +ben > of Meshullam <04918 
+M@shullam > , the son <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , the son <01121 +ben > of Meraioth 
<04812 +M@rayowth > , the son <01121 +ben > of Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > , the ruler <05057 +nagiyd > 
of the house <01004 +bayith > of God <00430 +>elohiym > ; Zadok 1CH 012 028 And {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > , a young <05288 +na man mighty <01368 +gibbowr > of valour <02428 +chayil > , and of his father
s <1> house <01004 +bayith > twenty <06242 + and two <08147 +sh@nayim > captains <08269 +sar > . Zadok 
1CH 015 011 And David <01732 +David > called <07121 +qara> > for {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > and 
Abiathar <54> the priests <03548 +kohen > , and for the Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > , for Uriel <00222 
+>Uwriy>el > , Asaiah <06222 + , and Joel <03100 +Yow>el > , Shemaiah <08098 +Sh@ma , and Eliel <00447 
+>Eliy>el > , and Amminadab <05992 + , Zadok 1CH 016 039 And {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest 
<03548 +kohen > , and his brethren <00251 +>ach > the priests <03548 +kohen > , before <06440 +paniym > the 
tabernacle <04908 +mishkan > of the LORD <03068 +Y@hovah > in the high <01116 +bamah > place that [ was 
] at Gibeon <01391 +Gib , Zadok 1CH 018 016 And {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the son <01121 +ben > of 
Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > , and Abimelech <40> the son <01121 +ben > of Abiathar <54> , [ were ] the 
priests <03548 +kohen > ; and Shavsha <07798 +Shavsha> > was scribe <05608 +caphar > ; Zadok 1CH 024 003 
And David <01732 +David > distributed <02505 +chalaq > them , both <08147 +sh@nayim > {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > of the sons <01121 +ben > of Eleazar <00499 +>El , and Ahimelech <00288 +>Achiymelek > of the 
sons <01121 +ben > of Ithamar <00385 +>Iythamar > , according to their offices <06486 +p@quddah > in their 
service <05656 + . Zadok 1CH 024 006 And Shemaiah <08098 +Sh@ma the son <01121 +ben > of Nethaneel 
<05417 +N@thane>l > the scribe <05608 +caphar > , [ one ] of the Levites <03878 +Leviy > , wrote <03789 
+kathab > them before <06440 +paniym > the king <04428 +melek > , and the princes <08269 +sar > , and 
{Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , and Ahimelech <00288 +>Achiymelek > the son 
<01121 +ben > of Abiathar <54> , and [ before ] the chief <07218 +ro>sh > of the fathers <1> of the priests 
<03548 +kohen > and Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > : one <00259 +>echad > principal <1> household <01004 
+bayith > being taken <00270 +>achaz > for Eleazar <00499 +>El , and [ one ] taken <00270 +>achaz > for 
Ithamar <00385 +>Iythamar > . Zadok 1CH 024 031 These <01992 +hem > likewise <01571 +gam > cast <05307
+naphal > lots <01486 +gowral > over <05980 + against <05984 + their brethren <00251 +>ach > the sons 
<01121 +ben > of Aaron <00175 +>Aharown > in the presence <06440 +paniym > of David <01732 +David > 
the king <04428 +melek > , and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , and Ahimelech <00288 +>Achiymelek > , and 
the chief <07218 +ro>sh > of the fathers <1> of the priests <03548 +kohen > and Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > , 
even the principal <07218 +ro>sh > fathers <1> over <05980 + against <05984 + their younger <06996 +qatan > 
brethren <00251 +>ach > . Zadok 1CH 027 017 Of the Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > , Hashabiah <02811 
+Chashabyah > the son <01121 +ben > of Kemuel <07055 +Q@muw>el > : of the Aaronites <00175 +>Aharown
> , {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > : Zadok 1CH 029 022 And did eat <00398 +>akal > and drink <08353 +sheth > 
before <06440 +paniym > the LORD <03068 +Y@hovah > on that day <03117 +yowm > with great <01419 
+gadowl > gladness <08057 +simchah > . And they made Solomon <08010 +Sh@lomoh > the son <01121 +ben 
> of David <01732 +David > king <04428 +melek > the second <08145 +sheniy > time , and anointed <04886 
+mashach > [ him ] unto the LORD <03068 +Y@hovah > [ to be ] the chief <05057 +nagiyd > governor <05057 
+nagiyd > , and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > [ to be ] priest <03548 +kohen > . Zadok 2CH 027 001 . Jotham 
<03147 +Yowtham > [ was ] twenty <06242 + and five <02568 +chamesh > years <08141 +shaneh > old <01121 
+ben > when he began to reign <04427 +malak > , and he reigned <04427 +malak > sixteen years <08141 
+shaneh > in Jerusalem <03389 +Y@ruwshalaim > . His mother s <00517 +>em > name <08034 +shem > also [ 
was ] Jerushah <03388 +Y@ruwsha> > , the daughter <01323 +bath > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > . Zadok 
2CH 031 010 And Azariah <05838 + the chief <07218 +ro>sh > priest <03548 +kohen > of the house <01004 
+bayith > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > answered <00559 +>amar > him , and said <00559 +>amar > , Since [
the people ] began <02490 +chalal > to bring <00935 +bow> > the offerings <08641 +t@ruwmah > into the house
<01004 +bayith > of the LORD <03068 +Y@hovah > , we have had enough <07644 +Shebna> > to eat <00398 



+>akal > , and have left <03498 +yathar > plenty <07230 +rob > : for the LORD <03068 +Y@hovah > hath 
blessed <01288 +barak > his people <05971 + ; and that which is left <03498 +yathar > [ is ] this <02088 +zeh > 
great store <01995 +hamown > . Zadok EZR 007 002 The son <01121 +ben > of Shallum <07967 +Shalluwm > , 
the son <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , the son <01121 +ben > of Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb
> , Zadok NEH 003 004 And next unto them repaired <02388 +chazaq > Meremoth <04822 +M@remowth > the 
son <01121 +ben > of Urijah <00223 +>Uwriyah > , the son <01121 +ben > of Koz <06976 +Qowts > . And next 
unto them repaired <02388 +chazaq > Meshullam <04918 +M@shullam > the son <01121 +ben > of Berechiah 
<01296 +Berekyah > , the son <01121 +ben > of Meshezabeel <04898 +M@sheyzab>el > . And next unto them 
repaired <02388 +chazaq > {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the son <01121 +ben > of Baana <01195 +Ba > . Zadok
NEH 003 029 After <00310 +>achar > them repaired <02388 +chazaq > {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the son 
<01121 +ben > of Immer <00564 +>Immer > over <05048 +neged > against <05048 +neged > his house <01004 
+bayith > . After <00310 +>achar > him repaired <02388 +chazaq > also Shemaiah <08098 +Sh@ma the son 
<01121 +ben > of Shechaniah <07935 +Sh@kanyah > , the keeper <08104 +shamar > of the east <04217 
+mizrach > gate <08179 +sha . Zadok NEH 010 021 Meshezabeel <04898 +M@sheyzab>el > , {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > , Jaddua <03037 +Yadduwa< > , Zadok NEH 011 011 Seraiah <08304 +S@rayah > the son <01121 
+ben > of Hilkiah <02518 +Chilqiyah > , the son <01121 +ben > of Meshullam <04918 +M@shullam > , the son 
<01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , the son <01121 +ben > of Meraioth <04812 +M@rayowth > , 
the son <01121 +ben > of Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > , [ was ] the ruler <05057 +nagiyd > of the house 
<01004 +bayith > of God <00430 +>elohiym > . Zadok NEH 013 013 And I made treasurers <00686 +>atsar > 
over <05921 + the treasuries <00214 +>owtsar > , Shelemiah <08018 +Shelemyah > the priest <03548 +kohen > ,
and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the scribe <05608 +caphar > , and of the Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > , Pedaiah 
<06305 +P@dayah > : and next to them [ was ] Hanan <02605 +Chanan > the son <01121 +ben > of Zaccur 
<02139 +Zakkuwr > , the son <01121 +ben > of Mattaniah <04983 +Mattanyah > : for they were counted <02803
+chashab > faithful <00539 +>aman > , and their office [ was ] to distribute <02505 +chalaq > unto their brethren 
<00251 +>ach > . Zadok EZE 040 046 And the chamber <03957 +lishkah > whose <00834 +>aher > prospect 
<06440 +paniym > [ is ] toward <01870 +derek > the north <06828 +tsaphown > [ is ] for the priests <03548 
+kohen > , the keepers <08104 +shamar > of the charge <04931 +mishmereth > of the altar <04196 +mizbeach > :
these <01992 +hem > [ are ] the sons <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > among the sons <01121 
+ben > of Levi <03878 +Leviy > , which come <07131 +qareb > near <07131 +qareb > to the LORD <03068 
+Y@hovah > to minister <08334 +sharath > unto him . Zadok EZE 043 019 And thou shalt give <05414 +nathan 
> to the priests <03548 +kohen > the Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > that be of the seed <02233 +zera< > of {Zadok} 
<06659 +Tsadowq > , which approach <07126 +qarab > unto me , to minister <08334 +sharath > unto me , saith 
<05002 +n@>um > the Lord <00136 +>Adonay > GOD <03069 +Y@hovih > , a young bullock <06499 +par > 
for a sin <02403 +chatta>ah > offering . Zadok EZE 044 015 But the priests <03548 +kohen > the Levites <03881
+Leviyiy > , the sons <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , that kept <08104 +shamar > the charge 
<04931 +mishmereth > of my sanctuary <04720 +miqdash > when the children <01121 +ben > of Israel <03478 
+Yisra>el > went <08582 +ta astray <08582 +ta from me , they shall come <07126 +qarab > near <07126 +qarab 
> to me to minister <08334 +sharath > unto me , and they shall stand <05975 + before <06440 +paniym > me to 
offer <07126 +qarab > unto me the fat <02459 +cheleb > and the blood <01818 +dam > , saith <05002 +n@>um 
> the Lord <00136 +>Adonay > GOD <03069 +Y@hovih > : Zadok EZE 048 011 [ It shall be ] for the priests 
<03548 +kohen > that are sanctified <06942 +qadash > of the sons <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq
> ; which <00834 +>aher > have kept <08104 +shamar > my charge <04931 +mishmereth > , which <00834 
+>aher > went <08582 +ta not astray <08582 +ta when the children <01121 +ben > of Israel <03478 +Yisra>el > 
went <08582 +ta astray <08582 +ta , as the Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > went <08582 +ta astray <08582 +ta . both 
zadok <1CH24 -:3 > but zadok <1KI1 -:8 > lo zadok also <2SA15 -:24 > so zadok <1KI1 -:38 > then said hushai 
unto zadok <2SA17 -:15 > zadok among zadok answered him <2CH31 -:10 > zadok begat ahimaaz <1CH6 -:8 > 
zadok begat shallum <1CH6 -:12 > zadok his son <1CH6 -:53 > zadok therefore <2SA15 -:29 > zadok yet again 
<2SA18 -:22 > - zadok , 6659 , zadok -6659 {zadok} , Zadok 6659 -- Tsadowq -- {Zadok}. Zadok 6659 ## 
Tsadowq {tsaw-doke'}; from 6663; just; Tsadok, the name of eight or nine Israelites: -- {Zadok}.[ql Zadok 012 
028 ICh /^{Zadok /a young man mighty of valour , and of his father's house twenty and two captains . Zadok 015 
024 IISa /^{Zadok /also, and all the Levites were with him, bearing the ark of the covenant of God : and they set 
down the ark of God ; and Abiathar went up , until all the people had done passing out of the city . Zadok 040 046 
Eze /^{Zadok /among the sons of Levi , which come near to the LORD to minister unto him. Zadok 015 011 ICh 
/^{Zadok /and Abiathar the priests , and for the Levites , for Uriel , Asaiah , and Joel , Shemaiah , and Eliel , and 
Amminadab , Zadok 015 035 IISa /^{Zadok /and Abiathar the priests . Zadok 015 035 IISa /^{Zadok /and 



Abiathar the priests ? therefore it shall be, that what thing soever thou shalt hear out of the king's house , thou 
shalt tell it to Zadok and Abiathar the priests . Zadok 004 004 IKi /^{Zadok /and Abiathar were the priests : Zadok
020 025 IISa /^{Zadok /and Abiathar were the priests : Zadok 024 031 ICh /^{Zadok /and Ahimelech , and the 
chief of the fathers of the priests and Levites , even the principal fathers over against their younger brethren . 
Zadok 018 027 IISa /^{Zadok /And the king said , He is a good man , and cometh with good tidings . Zadok 019 
011 IISa /^{Zadok /and to Abiathar the priests , saying , Speak unto the elders of Judah , saying , Why are ye the 
last to bring the king back to his house ? seeing the speech of all Israel is come to the king , even to his house . 
Zadok 017 015 IISa /^{Zadok /and to Abiathar the priests , Thus and thus did Ahithophel counsel Absalom and 
the elders of Israel ; and thus and thus have I counselled . Zadok 006 008 ICh /^{Zadok /and Zadok begat 
Ahimaaz , Zadok 006 012 ICh /^{Zadok /and Zadok begat Shallum , Zadok 031 010 IICh /^{Zadok /answered 
him, and said , Since the people began to bring the offerings into the house of the LORD , we have had enough to 
eat , and have left plenty : for the LORD hath blessed his people ; and that which is left is this great store . Zadok 
006 008 ICh /^{Zadok /begat Ahimaaz , Zadok 006 012 ICh /^{Zadok /begat Shallum , Zadok 015 025 IISa 
/^{Zadok /Carry back the ark of God into the city : if I shall find favour in the eyes of the LORD , he will bring 
me again , and shew me both it, and his habitation : Zadok 006 053 ICh /^{Zadok /his son , Ahimaaz his son . 
Zadok 010 021 Neh /^{Zadok /Jaddua , Zadok 018 019 IISa /^{Zadok /Let me now run , and bear the king tidings 
, how that the LORD hath avenged him of his enemies . Zadok 024 003 ICh /^{Zadok /of the sons of Eleazar , and
Ahimelech of the sons of Ithamar , according to their offices in their service . Zadok 044 015 Eze /^{Zadok /that 
kept the charge of my sanctuary when the children of Israel went astray from me, they shall come near to me to 
minister unto me, and they shall stand before me to offer unto me the fat and the blood , saith the Lord GOD : 
Zadok 004 002 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest , Zadok 024 006 ICh /^{Zadok /the priest , and Ahimelech the son of 
Abiathar , and before the chief of the fathers of the priests and Levites : one principal household being taken for 
Eleazar , and one taken for Ithamar . Zadok 001 008 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest , and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada , 
and Nathan the prophet , and Shimei , and Rei , and the mighty men which belonged to David , were not with 
Adonijah . Zadok 001 026 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest , and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada , and thy servant Solomon , 
hath he not called . Zadok 016 039 ICh /^{Zadok /the priest , and his brethren the priests , before the tabernacle of 
the LORD in the high place that was at Gibeon , Zadok 001 044 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest , and Nathan the prophet 
, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada , and the Cherethites , and the Pelethites , and they have caused him to ride upon
the king's mule : Zadok 001 038 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest , and Nathan the prophet , and Benaiah the son of 
Jehoiada , and the Cherethites , and the Pelethites , went down , and caused Solomon to ride upon king David's 
mule , and brought him to Gihon . Zadok 001 032 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest , and Nathan the prophet , and Benaiah 
the son of Jehoiada . And they came before the king . Zadok 015 027 IISa /^{Zadok /the priest , Art not thou a 
seer ? return into the city in peace , and your two sons with you, Ahimaaz thy son , and Jonathan the son of 
Abiathar . Zadok 001 034 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest and Nathan the prophet anoint him there king over Israel : and 
blow ye with the trumpet , and say , God save king Solomon . Zadok 001 045 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest and Nathan
the prophet have anointed him king in Gihon : and they are come up from thence rejoicing , so that the city rang 
again . This is the noise that ye have heard . Zadok 002 035 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest did the king put in the room 
of Abiathar . Zadok 001 039 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest took an horn of oil out of the tabernacle , and anointed 
Solomon . And they blew the trumpet ; and all the people said , God save king Solomon . Zadok 013 013 Neh 
/^{Zadok /the scribe , and of the Levites , Pedaiah : and next to them was Hanan the son of Zaccur , the son of 
Mattaniah : for they were counted faithful , and their office was to distribute unto their brethren . Zadok 007 002 
Ezr /^{Zadok /the son of Ahitub , Zadok 018 016 ICh /^{Zadok /the son of Ahitub , and Abimelech the son of 
Abiathar , were the priests ; and Shavsha was scribe ; Zadok 008 017 IISa /^{Zadok /the son of Ahitub , and 
Ahimelech the son of Abiathar , were the priests ; and Seraiah was the scribe ; Zadok 003 004 Neh /^{Zadok /the 
son of Baana . Zadok 003 029 Neh /^{Zadok /the son of Immer over against his house . After him repaired also 
Shemaiah the son of Shechaniah , the keeper of the east gate . Zadok 009 011 ICh /^{Zadok /the son of Meraioth , 
the son of Ahitub , the ruler of the house of God ; Zadok 011 011 Neh /^{Zadok /the son of Meraioth , the son of 
Ahitub , was the ruler of the house of God . Zadok 015 029 IISa /^{Zadok /therefore and Abiathar carried the ark 
of God again to Jerusalem : and they tarried there. Zadok 029 022 ICh /^{Zadok /to be priest . Zadok 043 019 Eze 
/^{Zadok /which approach unto me, to minister unto me, saith the Lord GOD , a young bullock for a sin offering . 
Zadok 048 011 Eze /^{Zadok /which have kept my charge , which went not astray when the children of Israel 
went astray , as the Levites went astray . Zadok 018 022 IISa /^{Zadok /yet again to Joab , But howsoever , let 
me, I pray thee, also run after Cushi . And Joab said , Wherefore wilt thou run , my son , seeing that thou hast no 
tidings ready ? Zadok's 015 036 IISa /^{Zadok's /son, and Jonathan Abiathar's son; and by them ye shall send unto
me every thing that ye can hear . zadok <2SA8 -:17> And {Zadok} the son of Ahitub, and Ahimelech the son of 



Abiathar, [were] the priests; and Seraiah [was] the scribe; zadok <2SA15 -:24> And lo {Zadok} also, and all the 
Levites [were] with him, bearing the ark of the covenant of God: and they set down the ark of God; and Abiathar 
went up, until all the people had done passing out of the city. zadok <2SA15 -:25> And the king said unto 
{Zadok}, Carry back the ark of God into the city: if I shall find favour in the eyes of the LORD, he will bring me 
again, and show me [both] it, and his habitation: zadok <2SA15 -:27> The king said also unto {Zadok} the priest, 
[Art not] thou a seer? return into the city in peace, and your two sons with you, Ahimaaz thy son, and Jonathan the
son of Abiathar. zadok <2SA15 -:29> {Zadok} therefore and Abiathar carried the ark of God again to Jerusalem: 
and they tarried there. zadok <2SA15 -:35> And [hast thou] not there with thee Zadok and Abiathar the priests? 
therefore it shall be, [that] what thing soever thou shalt hear out of the king's house, thou shalt tell [it] to {Zadok} 
and Abiathar the priests. zadok <2SA15 -:35> And [hast thou] not there with thee {Zadok} and Abiathar the 
priests? therefore it shall be, [that] what thing soever thou shalt hear out of the king's house, thou shalt tell [it] to 
Zadok and Abiathar the priests. zadok <2SA17 -:15> Then said Hushai unto {Zadok} and to Abiathar the priests, 
Thus and thus did Ahithophel counsel Absalom and the elders of Israel; and thus and thus have I counselled. 
zadok <2SA18 -:19> Then said Ahimaaz the son of {Zadok}, Let me now run, and bear the king tidings, how that 
the LORD hath avenged him of his enemies. zadok <2SA18 -:22> Then said Ahimaaz the son of {Zadok} yet 
again to Joab, But howsoever, let me, I pray thee, also run after Cushi. And Joab said, Wherefore wilt thou run, 
my son, seeing that thou hast no tidings ready? zadok <2SA18 -:27> And the watchman said, Me thinketh the 
running of the foremost is like the running of Ahimaaz the son of {Zadok}. And the king said, He [is] a good man,
and cometh with good tidings. zadok <2SA19 -:11> And king David sent to {Zadok} and to Abiathar the priests, 
saying, Speak unto the elders of Judah, saying, Why are ye the last to bring the king back to his house? seeing the 
speech of all Israel is come to the king, [even] to his hous e. zadok <2SA20 -:25> And Sheva [was] scribe: and 
{Zadok} and Abiathar [were] the priests: zadok <1KI1 -:8> But {Zadok} the priest, and Benaiah the son of 
Jehoiada, and Nathan the prophet, and Shimei, and Rei, and the mighty men which [belonged] to David, were not 
with Adonijah. zadok <1KI1 -:26> But me, [even] me thy servant, and {Zadok} the priest, and Benaiah the son of 
Jehoiada, and thy servant Solomon, hath he not called. zadok <1KI1 -:32> And king David said, Call me {Zadok}
the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada. And they came before the king. zadok <1KI1 
-:34> And let {Zadok} the priest and Nathan the prophet anoint him there king over Israel: and blow ye with the 
trumpet, and say, God save king Solomon. zadok <1KI1 -:38> So {Zadok} the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and
Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and the Cherethites, and the Pelethites, went down, and caused Solomon to ride upon
king David's mule, and brought him to Gihon. zadok <1KI1 -:39> And {Zadok} the priest took an horn of oil out 
of the tabernacle, and anointed Solomon. And they blew the trumpet; and all the people said, God save king 
Solomon. zadok <1KI1 -:44> And the king hath sent with him {Zadok} the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and 
Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and the Cherethites, and the Pelethites, and they have caused him to ride upon the 
king's mule: zadok <1KI1 -:45> And {Zadok} the priest and Nathan the prophet have anointed him king in Gihon:
and they are come up from thence rejoicing, so that the city rang again. This [is] the noise that ye have heard. 
zadok <1KI2 -:35> And the king put Benaiah the son of Jehoiada in his room over the host: and {Zadok} the 
priest did the king put in the room of Abiathar. zadok <1KI4 -:2> And these [were] the princes which he had; 
Azariah the son of {Zadok} the priest, zadok <1KI4 -:4> And Benaiah the son of Jehoiada [was] over the host: 
and {Zadok} and Abiathar [were] the priests: zadok <2KI15 -:33> Five and twenty years old was he when he 
began to reign, and he reigned sixteen years in Jerusalem. And his mother's name [was] Jerusha, the daughter of 
{Zadok}. zadok <1CH6 -:8> And Ahitub begat {Zadok}, and Zadok begat Ahimaaz, zadok <1CH6 -:8> And 
Ahitub begat Zadok, and {Zadok} begat Ahimaaz, zadok <1CH6 -:12> And Ahitub begat Zadok, and {Zadok} 
begat Shallum, zadok <1CH6 -:12> And Ahitub begat {Zadok}, and Zadok begat Shallum, zadok <1CH6 -:53> 
{Zadok} his son, Ahimaaz his son. zadok <1CH9 -:11> And Azariah the son of Hilkiah, the son of Meshullam, 
the son of {Zadok}, the son of Meraioth, the son of Ahitub, the ruler of the house of God; zadok <1CH12 -:28> 
And {Zadok}, a young man mighty of valour, and of his father's house twenty and two captains. zadok <1CH15 -
:11> And David called for {Zadok} and Abiathar the priests, and for the Levites, for Uriel, Asaiah, and Joel, 
Shemaiah, and Eliel, and Amminadab, zadok <1CH16 -:39> And {Zadok} the priest, and his brethren the priests, 
before the tabernacle of the LORD in the high place that [was] at Gibeon, zadok <1CH18 -:16> And {Zadok} the 
son of Ahitub, and Abimelech the son of Abiathar, [were] the priests; and Shavsha was scribe; zadok <1CH24 -
:3> And David distributed them, both {Zadok} of the sons of Eleazar, and Ahimelech of the sons of Ithamar, 
according to their offices in their service. zadok <1CH24 -:6> And Shemaiah the son of Nethaneel the scribe, 
[one] of the Levites, wrote them before the king, and the princes, and {Zadok} the priest, and Ahimelech the son 
of Abiathar, and [before] the chief of the fathers of the priests and Levites: one principal household being taken 
for Eleazar, and [one] taken for Ithamar. z adok <1CH24 -:31> These likewise cast lots over against their brethren 



the sons of Aaron in the presence of David the king, and {Zadok}, and Ahimelech, and the chief of the fathers of 
the priests and Levites, even the principal fathers over against their younger brethren. z adok <1CH27 -:17> Of 
the Levites, Hashabiah the son of Kemuel: of the Aaronites, {Zadok}: zadok <1CH29 -:22> And did eat and drink
before the LORD on that day with great gladness. And they made Solomon the son of David king the second time,
and anointed [him] unto the LORD [to be] the chief governor, and {Zadok} [to be] priest. zadok <2CH27 -:1> 
Jotham [was] twenty and five years old when he began to reign, and he reigned sixteen years in Jerusalem. His 
mother's name also [was] Jerushah, the daughter of {Zadok}. zadok <2CH31 -:10> And Azariah the chief priest of
the house of {Zadok} answered him, and said, Since [the people] began to bring the offerings into the house of the
LORD, we have had enough to eat, and have left plenty: for the LORD hath blessed his peop le; and that which is 
left [is] this great store. zadok The son of Shallum, the son of {Zadok}, the son of Ahitub, zadok And next unto 
them repaired Meremoth the son of Urijah, the son of Koz. And next unto them repaired Meshullam the son of 
Berechiah, the son of Meshezabeel. And next unto them repaired {Zadok} the son of Baana. zadok After them 
repaired {Zadok} the son of Immer over against his house. After him repaired also Shemaiah the son of 
Shechaniah, the keeper of the east gate. zadok Meshezabeel, {Zadok}, Jaddua, zadok Seraiah the son of Hilkiah, 
the son of Meshullam, the son of {Zadok}, the son of Meraioth, the son of Ahitub, [was] the ruler of the house of 
God. zadok And I made treasurers over the treasuries, Shelemiah the priest, and {Zadok} the scribe, and of the 
Levites, Pedaiah: and next to them [was] Hanan the son of Zaccur, the son of Mattaniah: for they were counted 
faithful, and their office [was] to distribute unto their brethren. z adok And the chamber whose prospect [is] 
toward the north [is] for the priests, the keepers of the charge of the altar: these [are] the sons of {Zadok} among 
the sons of Levi, which come near to the LORD to minister unto him. zadok And thou shalt give to the priests the 
Levites that be of the seed of {Zadok}, which approach unto me, to minister unto me, saith the Lord GOD, a 
young bullock for a sin offering. zadok But the priests the Levites, the sons of {Zadok}, that kept the charge of my
sanctuary when the children of Israel went astray from me, they shall come near to me to minister unto me, and 
they shall stand before me to offer unto me the fat and the blood, saith the Lord GOD: zadok It shall be] for the 
priests that are sanctified of the sons of {Zadok}; which have kept my charge, which went not astray when the 
children of Israel went astray, as the Levites went astray. 
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zadok -6659 {zadok} ,



Zadok 6659 -- Tsadowq -- {Zadok}.







Zadok 6659 ## Tsadowq {tsaw-doke'}; from 6663; just; Tsadok, the name of eight or nine Israelites: -- 
{Zadok}.[ql
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Zadok Interlinear Index Study Zadok 2SA 008 017 And {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the son <01121 +ben > of 
Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > , and Ahimelech <00288 +>Achiymelek > the son <01121 +ben > of Abiathar 
<54> , [ were ] the priests <03548 +kohen > ; and Seraiah <08304 +S@rayah > [ was ] the scribe <05608 +caphar
> ; Zadok 2SA 015 024 . And lo <02009 +hinneh > {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > also <01571 +gam > , and all 
<03605 +kol > the Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > [ were ] with him , bearing <05375 +nasa> > the ark <00727 
+>arown > of the covenant <01285 +b@riyth > of God <00430 +>elohiym > : and they set <03332 +yatsaq > 
down <03332 +yatsaq > the ark <00727 +>arown > of God <00430 +>elohiym > ; and Abiathar <54> went 
<05927 + up , until <05704 + all <03605 +kol > the people <05971 + had done <06213 + passing <05674 + out of
the city <05892 + . Zadok 2SA 015 025 And the king <04428 +melek > said <00559 +>amar > unto {Zadok} 
<06659 +Tsadowq > , Carry <07725 +shuwb > back <07725 +shuwb > the ark <00727 +>arown > of God <00430
+>elohiym > into the city <05892 + : if I shall find <04672 +matsa> > favour <02580 +chen > in the eyes <05869
+ of the LORD <03068 +Y@hovah > , he will bring <07725 +shuwb > me again <07725 +shuwb > , and shew 
<07200 +ra>ah > me [ both ] it , and his habitation <05116 +naveh > : Zadok 2SA 015 027 The king <04428 
+melek > said <00559 +>amar > also unto {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , [ Art not ] 
thou a seer <07200 +ra>ah > ? return <07725 +shuwb > into the city <05892 + in peace <07965 +shalowm > , and
your two <08147 +sh@nayim > sons <01121 +ben > with you , Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma thy son <01121 
+ben > , and Jonathan <03083 +Y@hownathan > the son <01121 +ben > of Abiathar <54> . Zadok 2SA 015 029 
{Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > therefore and Abiathar <54> carried <07725 +shuwb > the ark <00727 +>arown > 
of God <00430 +>elohiym > again <07725 +shuwb > to Jerusalem <03389 +Y@ruwshalaim > : and they tarried 
<03427 +yashab > there <08033 +sham > . Zadok 2SA 015 035 And [ hast thou ] not there <08033 +sham > with 
thee Zadok <06659 +Tsadowq > and Abiathar <54> the priests <03548 +kohen > ? therefore it shall be , [ that ] 
what <03605 +kol > thing <01697 +dabar > soever <00834 +>aher > thou shalt hear <08085 +shama< > out of 
the king s <04428 +melek > house <01004 +bayith > , thou shalt tell <05046 +nagad > [ it ] to {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > and Abiathar <54> the priests <03548 +kohen > . Zadok 2SA 015 035 And [ hast thou ] not there 
<08033 +sham > with thee {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > and Abiathar <54> the priests <03548 +kohen > ? 
therefore it shall be , [ that ] what <03605 +kol > thing <01697 +dabar > soever <00834 +>aher > thou shalt hear 
<08085 +shama< > out of the king s <04428 +melek > house <01004 +bayith > , thou shalt tell <05046 +nagad > 
[ it ] to Zadok <06659 +Tsadowq > and Abiathar <54> the priests <03548 +kohen > . Zadok 2SA 015 036 Behold 
<02009 +hinneh > , [ they have ] there <08033 +sham > with them their two <08147 +sh@nayim > sons <01121 
+ben > , Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma {Zadok} s [ son ] , and Jonathan <03083 +Y@hownathan > Abiathar s 
<54> [ son ] ; and by them ye shall send <07971 +shalach > unto me every <03605 +kol > thing <01697 +dabar > 
that ye can hear <08085 +shama< > . Zadok 2SA 017 015 . Then said <00559 +>amar > Hushai <02365 
+Chuwshay > unto {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > and to Abiathar <54> the priests <03548 +kohen > , Thus 
<02063 +zo>th > and thus <02063 +zo>th > did Ahithophel <00302 +>Achiythophel > counsel <03289 +ya
Absalom <53> and the elders <02205 +zaqen > of Israel <03478 +Yisra>el > ; and thus <02063 +zo>th > and thus
<02063 +zo>th > have I counselled <03289 +ya . Zadok 2SA 018 019 . Then said <00559 +>amar > Ahimaaz 
<00290 +>Achiyma the son <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , Let me now <04994 +na> > run 
<07323 +ruwts > , and bear <01319 +basar > the king <04428 +melek > tidings <01319 +basar > , how that the 
LORD <03068 +Y@hovah > hath avenged <08199 +shaphat > him of his enemies <00341 +>oyeb > . Zadok 2SA
018 022 Then said <00559 +>amar > Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma the son <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > yet <05750 + again <03254 +yacaph > to Joab <03097 +Yow>ab > , But howsoever , let me , I pray 
<04994 +na> > thee , also <01571 +gam > run <07323 +ruwts > after <00310 +>achar > Cushi <03569 
+Kuwshiy > . And Joab <03097 +Yow>ab > said <00559 +>amar > , Wherefore wilt thou run <07323 +ruwts > , 
my son <01121 +ben > , seeing that thou hast no <00369 +>ayin > tidings <01309 +b@sowrah > ready <04672 
+matsa> > ? Zadok 2SA 018 027 And the watchman <06822 +tsaphah > said <00559 +>amar > , Me thinketh 
<07200 +ra>ah > the running <04794 +m@ruwtsah > of the foremost <07223 +ri>shown > is like the running 
<04794 +m@ruwtsah > of Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma the son <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq >
. And the king <04428 +melek > said <00559 +>amar > , He [ is ] a good <02896 +towb > man <00376 +>iysh > 
, and cometh <00935 +bow> > with good <02896 +towb > tidings <01309 +b@sowrah > . Zadok 2SA 019 011 
And king <04428 +melek > David <01732 +David > sent <07971 +shalach > to {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > 
and to Abiathar <54> the priests <03548 +kohen > , saying <00559 +>amar > , Speak <01696 +dabar > unto the 
elders <02205 +zaqen > of Judah <03063 +Y@huwdah > , saying <00559 +>amar > , Why <04100 +mah > are 
ye the last <00314 +>acharown > to bring <07725 +shuwb > the king <04428 +melek > back <07725 +shuwb > 
to his house <01004 +bayith > ? seeing the speech <01697 +dabar > of all <03605 +kol > Israel <03478 +Yisra>el
> is come <00935 +bow> > to the king <04428 +melek > , [ even ] to his house <01004 +bayith > . Zadok 2SA 



020 025 And Sheva <07724 +Sh@va> > [ was ] scribe <05608 +caphar > : and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > and
Abiathar <54> [ were ] the priests <03548 +kohen > : Zadok 1KI 001 008 But {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the 
priest <03548 +kohen > , and Benaiah <01141 +B@nayah > the son <01121 +ben > of Jehoiada <03111 
+Yowyada< > , and Nathan <05416 +Nathan > the prophet <05030 +nabiy> > , and Shimei <08096 +Shim , and 
Rei <07472 +Re , and the mighty <01368 +gibbowr > men which <00834 +>aher > [ belonged ] to David <01732 
+David > , were not with Adonijah <00138 +>Adoniyah > . Zadok 1KI 001 026 But me , [ even ] me thy servant 
<05650 + , and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , and Benaiah <01141 +B@nayah > the
son <01121 +ben > of Jehoiada <03111 +Yowyada< > , and thy servant <05650 + Solomon <08010 +Sh@lomoh 
> , hath he not called <07121 +qara> > . Zadok 1KI 001 032 . And king <04428 +melek > David <01732 +David 
> said <00559 +>amar > , Call <07121 +qara> > me {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , 
and Nathan <05416 +Nathan > the prophet <05030 +nabiy> > , and Benaiah <01141 +B@nayah > the son <01121
+ben > of Jehoiada <03111 +Yowyada< > . And they came <00935 +bow> > before <06440 +paniym > the king 
<04428 +melek > . Zadok 1KI 001 034 And let {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > and 
Nathan <05416 +Nathan > the prophet <05030 +nabiy> > anoint <04886 +mashach > him there <08033 +sham > 
king <04428 +melek > over <05921 + Israel <03478 +Yisra>el > : and blow <08628 +taqa< > ye with the trumpet
<07782 +showphar > , and say <00559 +>amar > , God save <02421 +chayah > king <04428 +melek > Solomon 
<08010 +Sh@lomoh > . Zadok 1KI 001 038 So {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , and 
Nathan <05416 +Nathan > the prophet <05030 +nabiy> > , and Benaiah <01141 +B@nayah > the son <01121 
+ben > of Jehoiada <03111 +Yowyada< > , and the Cherethites <03746 +kariy > , and the Pelethites <06432 
+P@lethiy > , went <03381 +yarad > down <03381 +yarad > , and caused Solomon <08010 +Sh@lomoh > to 
ride <07392 +rakab > upon king <04428 +melek > David s <01732 +David > mule <06506 +pirdah > , and 
brought <03212 +yalak > him to Gihon <01521 +Giychown > . Zadok 1KI 001 039 And {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > took <03947 +laqach > an horn <07161 +qeren > of oil <08081 +shemen
> out of the tabernacle <00168 +>ohel > , and anointed <04886 +mashach > Solomon <08010 +Sh@lomoh > . 
And they blew <08628 +taqa< > the trumpet <07782 +showphar > ; and all <03605 +kol > the people <05971 +
said <00559 +>amar > , God save <02421 +chayah > king <04428 +melek > Solomon <08010 +Sh@lomoh > . 
Zadok 1KI 001 044 And the king <04428 +melek > hath sent <07971 +shalach > with him {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , and Nathan <05416 +Nathan > the prophet <05030 +nabiy> > , and 
Benaiah <01141 +B@nayah > the son <01121 +ben > of Jehoiada <03111 +Yowyada< > , and the Cherethites 
<03774 +K@rethiy > , and the Pelethites <06432 +P@lethiy > , and they have caused him to ride <07392 +rakab 
> upon the king s <04428 +melek > mule <06506 +pirdah > : Zadok 1KI 001 045 And {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > and Nathan <05416 +Nathan > the prophet <05030 +nabiy> > have 
anointed <04886 +mashach > him king <04428 +melek > in Gihon <01521 +Giychown > : and they are come 
<05927 + up from thence <08033 +sham > rejoicing <08056 +sameach > , so that the city <07151 +qiryah > rang 
<01949 +huwm > again . This <01931 +huw> > [ is ] the noise <06963 +qowl > that ye have heard <08085 
+shama< > . Zadok 1KI 002 035 . And the king <04428 +melek > put <05414 +nathan > Benaiah <01141 
+B@nayah > the son <01121 +ben > of Jehoiada <03111 +Yowyada< > in his room <08478 +tachath > over 
<05921 + the host <06635 +tsaba> > : and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > did the king
<04428 +melek > put <05414 +nathan > in the room <08478 +tachath > of Abiathar <54> . Zadok 1KI 004 002 
And these <00428 +>el - leh > [ were ] the princes <08269 +sar > which <00834 +>aher > he had ; Azariah 
<05838 + the son <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , Zadok 1KI 004 
004 And Benaiah <01141 +B@nayah > the son <01121 +ben > of Jehoiada <03111 +Yowyada< > [ was ] over 
<05921 + the host <06635 +tsaba> > : and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > and Abiathar <54> [ were ] the priests 
<03548 +kohen > : Zadok 2KI 015 033 Five <02568 +chamesh > and twenty <06242 + years <08141 +shaneh > 
old <01121 +ben > was he when he began to reign <04427 +malak > , and he reigned <04427 +malak > sixteen 
years <08141 +shaneh > in Jerusalem <03389 +Y@ruwshalaim > . And his mother s <00517 +>em > name 
<08034 +shem > [ was ] Jerusha <03388 +Y@ruwsha> > , the daughter <01323 +bath > of {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > . Zadok 1CH 006 008 And Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > begat <03205 +yalad > Zadok <06659 
+Tsadowq > , and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > begat <03205 +yalad > Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma , Zadok 
1CH 006 008 And Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > begat <03205 +yalad > {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , and 
Zadok <06659 +Tsadowq > begat <03205 +yalad > Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma , Zadok 1CH 006 012 And 
Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > begat <03205 +yalad > Zadok <06659 +Tsadowq > , and {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > begat <03205 +yalad > Shallum <07967 +Shalluwm > , Zadok 1CH 006 012 And Ahitub <00285 
+>Achiytuwb > begat <03205 +yalad > {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , and Zadok <06659 +Tsadowq > begat 
<03205 +yalad > Shallum <07967 +Shalluwm > , Zadok 1CH 006 053 {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > his son 



<01121 +ben > , Ahimaaz <00290 +>Achiyma his son <01121 +ben > . Zadok 1CH 009 011 And Azariah <05838
+ the son <01121 +ben > of Hilkiah <02518 +Chilqiyah > , the son <01121 +ben > of Meshullam <04918 
+M@shullam > , the son <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , the son <01121 +ben > of Meraioth 
<04812 +M@rayowth > , the son <01121 +ben > of Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > , the ruler <05057 +nagiyd > 
of the house <01004 +bayith > of God <00430 +>elohiym > ; Zadok 1CH 012 028 And {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > , a young <05288 +na man mighty <01368 +gibbowr > of valour <02428 +chayil > , and of his father
s <1> house <01004 +bayith > twenty <06242 + and two <08147 +sh@nayim > captains <08269 +sar > . Zadok 
1CH 015 011 And David <01732 +David > called <07121 +qara> > for {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > and 
Abiathar <54> the priests <03548 +kohen > , and for the Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > , for Uriel <00222 
+>Uwriy>el > , Asaiah <06222 + , and Joel <03100 +Yow>el > , Shemaiah <08098 +Sh@ma , and Eliel <00447 
+>Eliy>el > , and Amminadab <05992 + , Zadok 1CH 016 039 And {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest 
<03548 +kohen > , and his brethren <00251 +>ach > the priests <03548 +kohen > , before <06440 +paniym > the 
tabernacle <04908 +mishkan > of the LORD <03068 +Y@hovah > in the high <01116 +bamah > place that [ was 
] at Gibeon <01391 +Gib , Zadok 1CH 018 016 And {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the son <01121 +ben > of 
Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > , and Abimelech <40> the son <01121 +ben > of Abiathar <54> , [ were ] the 
priests <03548 +kohen > ; and Shavsha <07798 +Shavsha> > was scribe <05608 +caphar > ; Zadok 1CH 024 003 
And David <01732 +David > distributed <02505 +chalaq > them , both <08147 +sh@nayim > {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > of the sons <01121 +ben > of Eleazar <00499 +>El , and Ahimelech <00288 +>Achiymelek > of the 
sons <01121 +ben > of Ithamar <00385 +>Iythamar > , according to their offices <06486 +p@quddah > in their 
service <05656 + . Zadok 1CH 024 006 And Shemaiah <08098 +Sh@ma the son <01121 +ben > of Nethaneel 
<05417 +N@thane>l > the scribe <05608 +caphar > , [ one ] of the Levites <03878 +Leviy > , wrote <03789 
+kathab > them before <06440 +paniym > the king <04428 +melek > , and the princes <08269 +sar > , and 
{Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the priest <03548 +kohen > , and Ahimelech <00288 +>Achiymelek > the son 
<01121 +ben > of Abiathar <54> , and [ before ] the chief <07218 +ro>sh > of the fathers <1> of the priests 
<03548 +kohen > and Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > : one <00259 +>echad > principal <1> household <01004 
+bayith > being taken <00270 +>achaz > for Eleazar <00499 +>El , and [ one ] taken <00270 +>achaz > for 
Ithamar <00385 +>Iythamar > . Zadok 1CH 024 031 These <01992 +hem > likewise <01571 +gam > cast <05307
+naphal > lots <01486 +gowral > over <05980 + against <05984 + their brethren <00251 +>ach > the sons 
<01121 +ben > of Aaron <00175 +>Aharown > in the presence <06440 +paniym > of David <01732 +David > 
the king <04428 +melek > , and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , and Ahimelech <00288 +>Achiymelek > , and 
the chief <07218 +ro>sh > of the fathers <1> of the priests <03548 +kohen > and Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > , 
even the principal <07218 +ro>sh > fathers <1> over <05980 + against <05984 + their younger <06996 +qatan > 
brethren <00251 +>ach > . Zadok 1CH 027 017 Of the Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > , Hashabiah <02811 
+Chashabyah > the son <01121 +ben > of Kemuel <07055 +Q@muw>el > : of the Aaronites <00175 +>Aharown
> , {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > : Zadok 1CH 029 022 And did eat <00398 +>akal > and drink <08353 +sheth > 
before <06440 +paniym > the LORD <03068 +Y@hovah > on that day <03117 +yowm > with great <01419 
+gadowl > gladness <08057 +simchah > . And they made Solomon <08010 +Sh@lomoh > the son <01121 +ben 
> of David <01732 +David > king <04428 +melek > the second <08145 +sheniy > time , and anointed <04886 
+mashach > [ him ] unto the LORD <03068 +Y@hovah > [ to be ] the chief <05057 +nagiyd > governor <05057 
+nagiyd > , and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > [ to be ] priest <03548 +kohen > . Zadok 2CH 027 001 . Jotham 
<03147 +Yowtham > [ was ] twenty <06242 + and five <02568 +chamesh > years <08141 +shaneh > old <01121 
+ben > when he began to reign <04427 +malak > , and he reigned <04427 +malak > sixteen years <08141 
+shaneh > in Jerusalem <03389 +Y@ruwshalaim > . His mother s <00517 +>em > name <08034 +shem > also [ 
was ] Jerushah <03388 +Y@ruwsha> > , the daughter <01323 +bath > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > . Zadok 
2CH 031 010 And Azariah <05838 + the chief <07218 +ro>sh > priest <03548 +kohen > of the house <01004 
+bayith > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > answered <00559 +>amar > him , and said <00559 +>amar > , Since [
the people ] began <02490 +chalal > to bring <00935 +bow> > the offerings <08641 +t@ruwmah > into the house
<01004 +bayith > of the LORD <03068 +Y@hovah > , we have had enough <07644 +Shebna> > to eat <00398 
+>akal > , and have left <03498 +yathar > plenty <07230 +rob > : for the LORD <03068 +Y@hovah > hath 
blessed <01288 +barak > his people <05971 + ; and that which is left <03498 +yathar > [ is ] this <02088 +zeh > 
great store <01995 +hamown > . Zadok EZR 007 002 The son <01121 +ben > of Shallum <07967 +Shalluwm > , 
the son <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , the son <01121 +ben > of Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb
> , Zadok NEH 003 004 And next unto them repaired <02388 +chazaq > Meremoth <04822 +M@remowth > the 
son <01121 +ben > of Urijah <00223 +>Uwriyah > , the son <01121 +ben > of Koz <06976 +Qowts > . And next 
unto them repaired <02388 +chazaq > Meshullam <04918 +M@shullam > the son <01121 +ben > of Berechiah 



<01296 +Berekyah > , the son <01121 +ben > of Meshezabeel <04898 +M@sheyzab>el > . And next unto them 
repaired <02388 +chazaq > {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the son <01121 +ben > of Baana <01195 +Ba > . Zadok
NEH 003 029 After <00310 +>achar > them repaired <02388 +chazaq > {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the son 
<01121 +ben > of Immer <00564 +>Immer > over <05048 +neged > against <05048 +neged > his house <01004 
+bayith > . After <00310 +>achar > him repaired <02388 +chazaq > also Shemaiah <08098 +Sh@ma the son 
<01121 +ben > of Shechaniah <07935 +Sh@kanyah > , the keeper <08104 +shamar > of the east <04217 
+mizrach > gate <08179 +sha . Zadok NEH 010 021 Meshezabeel <04898 +M@sheyzab>el > , {Zadok} <06659 
+Tsadowq > , Jaddua <03037 +Yadduwa< > , Zadok NEH 011 011 Seraiah <08304 +S@rayah > the son <01121 
+ben > of Hilkiah <02518 +Chilqiyah > , the son <01121 +ben > of Meshullam <04918 +M@shullam > , the son 
<01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , the son <01121 +ben > of Meraioth <04812 +M@rayowth > , 
the son <01121 +ben > of Ahitub <00285 +>Achiytuwb > , [ was ] the ruler <05057 +nagiyd > of the house 
<01004 +bayith > of God <00430 +>elohiym > . Zadok NEH 013 013 And I made treasurers <00686 +>atsar > 
over <05921 + the treasuries <00214 +>owtsar > , Shelemiah <08018 +Shelemyah > the priest <03548 +kohen > ,
and {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > the scribe <05608 +caphar > , and of the Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > , Pedaiah 
<06305 +P@dayah > : and next to them [ was ] Hanan <02605 +Chanan > the son <01121 +ben > of Zaccur 
<02139 +Zakkuwr > , the son <01121 +ben > of Mattaniah <04983 +Mattanyah > : for they were counted <02803
+chashab > faithful <00539 +>aman > , and their office [ was ] to distribute <02505 +chalaq > unto their brethren 
<00251 +>ach > . Zadok EZE 040 046 And the chamber <03957 +lishkah > whose <00834 +>aher > prospect 
<06440 +paniym > [ is ] toward <01870 +derek > the north <06828 +tsaphown > [ is ] for the priests <03548 
+kohen > , the keepers <08104 +shamar > of the charge <04931 +mishmereth > of the altar <04196 +mizbeach > :
these <01992 +hem > [ are ] the sons <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > among the sons <01121 
+ben > of Levi <03878 +Leviy > , which come <07131 +qareb > near <07131 +qareb > to the LORD <03068 
+Y@hovah > to minister <08334 +sharath > unto him . Zadok EZE 043 019 And thou shalt give <05414 +nathan 
> to the priests <03548 +kohen > the Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > that be of the seed <02233 +zera< > of {Zadok} 
<06659 +Tsadowq > , which approach <07126 +qarab > unto me , to minister <08334 +sharath > unto me , saith 
<05002 +n@>um > the Lord <00136 +>Adonay > GOD <03069 +Y@hovih > , a young bullock <06499 +par > 
for a sin <02403 +chatta>ah > offering . Zadok EZE 044 015 But the priests <03548 +kohen > the Levites <03881
+Leviyiy > , the sons <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq > , that kept <08104 +shamar > the charge 
<04931 +mishmereth > of my sanctuary <04720 +miqdash > when the children <01121 +ben > of Israel <03478 
+Yisra>el > went <08582 +ta astray <08582 +ta from me , they shall come <07126 +qarab > near <07126 +qarab 
> to me to minister <08334 +sharath > unto me , and they shall stand <05975 + before <06440 +paniym > me to 
offer <07126 +qarab > unto me the fat <02459 +cheleb > and the blood <01818 +dam > , saith <05002 +n@>um 
> the Lord <00136 +>Adonay > GOD <03069 +Y@hovih > : Zadok EZE 048 011 [ It shall be ] for the priests 
<03548 +kohen > that are sanctified <06942 +qadash > of the sons <01121 +ben > of {Zadok} <06659 +Tsadowq
> ; which <00834 +>aher > have kept <08104 +shamar > my charge <04931 +mishmereth > , which <00834 
+>aher > went <08582 +ta not astray <08582 +ta when the children <01121 +ben > of Israel <03478 +Yisra>el > 
went <08582 +ta astray <08582 +ta , as the Levites <03881 +Leviyiy > went <08582 +ta astray <08582 +ta .



both zadok <1CH24 -:3 > but zadok <1KI1 -:8 > lo zadok also <2SA15 -:24 > so zadok <1KI1 -:38 > then said 
hushai unto zadok <2SA17 -:15 > zadok among zadok answered him <2CH31 -:10 > zadok begat ahimaaz <1CH6
-:8 > zadok begat shallum <1CH6 -:12 > zadok his son <1CH6 -:53 > zadok therefore <2SA15 -:29 > zadok yet 
again <2SA18 -:22 > 



Zadok 012 028 ICh /^{Zadok /a young man mighty of valour , and of his father's house twenty and two captains . Zadok 015 024 IISa /^{Zadok /also, and all the Levites were with him, bearing the ark of the covenant of God : and they 
set down the ark of God ; and Abiathar went up , until all the people had done passing out of the city . Zadok 040 046 Eze /^{Zadok /among the sons of Levi , which come near to the LORD to minister unto him. Zadok 015 011 ICh 
/^{Zadok /and Abiathar the priests , and for the Levites , for Uriel , Asaiah , and Joel , Shemaiah , and Eliel , and Amminadab , Zadok 015 035 IISa /^{Zadok /and Abiathar the priests . Zadok 015 035 IISa /^{Zadok /and Abiathar the 
priests ? therefore it shall be, that what thing soever thou shalt hear out of the king's house , thou shalt tell it to Zadok and Abiathar the priests . Zadok 004 004 IKi /^{Zadok /and Abiathar were the priests : Zadok 020 025 IISa /^{Zadok
/and Abiathar were the priests : Zadok 024 031 ICh /^{Zadok /and Ahimelech , and the chief of the fathers of the priests and Levites , even the principal fathers over against their younger brethren . Zadok 018 027 IISa /^{Zadok /And 
the king said , He is a good man , and cometh with good tidings . Zadok 019 011 IISa /^{Zadok /and to Abiathar the priests , saying , Speak unto the elders of Judah , saying , Why are ye the last to bring the king back to his house ? 
seeing the speech of all Israel is come to the king , even to his house . Zadok 017 015 IISa /^{Zadok /and to Abiathar the priests , Thus and thus did Ahithophel counsel Absalom and the elders of Israel ; and thus and thus have I 
counselled . Zadok 006 008 ICh /^{Zadok /and Zadok begat Ahimaaz , Zadok 006 012 ICh /^{Zadok /and Zadok begat Shallum , Zadok 031 010 IICh /^{Zadok /answered him, and said , Since the people began to bring the offerings 
into the house of the LORD , we have had enough to eat , and have left plenty : for the LORD hath blessed his people ; and that which is left is this great store . Zadok 006 008 ICh /^{Zadok /begat Ahimaaz , Zadok 006 012 ICh 
/^{Zadok /begat Shallum , Zadok 015 025 IISa /^{Zadok /Carry back the ark of God into the city : if I shall find favour in the eyes of the LORD , he will bring me again , and shew me both it, and his habitation : Zadok 006 053 ICh 
/^{Zadok /his son , Ahimaaz his son . Zadok 010 021 Neh /^{Zadok /Jaddua , Zadok 018 019 IISa /^{Zadok /Let me now run , and bear the king tidings , how that the LORD hath avenged him of his enemies . Zadok 024 003 ICh 
/^{Zadok /of the sons of Eleazar , and Ahimelech of the sons of Ithamar , according to their offices in their service . Zadok 044 015 Eze /^{Zadok /that kept the charge of my sanctuary when the children of Israel went astray from me, 
they shall come near to me to minister unto me, and they shall stand before me to offer unto me the fat and the blood , saith the Lord GOD : Zadok 004 002 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest , Zadok 024 006 ICh /^{Zadok /the priest , and 
Ahimelech the son of Abiathar , and before the chief of the fathers of the priests and Levites : one principal household being taken for Eleazar , and one taken for Ithamar . Zadok 001 008 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest , and Benaiah the son 
of Jehoiada , and Nathan the prophet , and Shimei , and Rei , and the mighty men which belonged to David , were not with Adonijah . Zadok 001 026 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest , and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada , and thy servant Solomon
, hath he not called . Zadok 016 039 ICh /^{Zadok /the priest , and his brethren the priests , before the tabernacle of the LORD in the high place that was at Gibeon , Zadok 001 044 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest , and Nathan the prophet , and
Benaiah the son of Jehoiada , and the Cherethites , and the Pelethites , and they have caused him to ride upon the king's mule : Zadok 001 038 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest , and Nathan the prophet , and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada , and the
Cherethites , and the Pelethites , went down , and caused Solomon to ride upon king David's mule , and brought him to Gihon . Zadok 001 032 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest , and Nathan the prophet , and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada . And 
they came before the king . Zadok 015 027 IISa /^{Zadok /the priest , Art not thou a seer ? return into the city in peace , and your two sons with you, Ahimaaz thy son , and Jonathan the son of Abiathar . Zadok 001 034 IKi /^{Zadok 
/the priest and Nathan the prophet anoint him there king over Israel : and blow ye with the trumpet , and say , God save king Solomon . Zadok 001 045 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest and Nathan the prophet have anointed him king in Gihon : 
and they are come up from thence rejoicing , so that the city rang again . This is the noise that ye have heard . Zadok 002 035 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest did the king put in the room of Abiathar . Zadok 001 039 IKi /^{Zadok /the priest 
took an horn of oil out of the tabernacle , and anointed Solomon . And they blew the trumpet ; and all the people said , God save king Solomon . Zadok 013 013 Neh /^{Zadok /the scribe , and of the Levites , Pedaiah : and next to them 
was Hanan the son of Zaccur , the son of Mattaniah : for they were counted faithful , and their office was to distribute unto their brethren . Zadok 007 002 Ezr /^{Zadok /the son of Ahitub , Zadok 018 016 ICh /^{Zadok /the son of 
Ahitub , and Abimelech the son of Abiathar , were the priests ; and Shavsha was scribe ; Zadok 008 017 IISa /^{Zadok /the son of Ahitub , and Ahimelech the son of Abiathar , were the priests ; and Seraiah was the scribe ; Zadok 003 
004 Neh /^{Zadok /the son of Baana . Zadok 003 029 Neh /^{Zadok /the son of Immer over against his house . After him repaired also Shemaiah the son of Shechaniah , the keeper of the east gate . Zadok 009 011 ICh /^{Zadok /the 
son of Meraioth , the son of Ahitub , the ruler of the house of God ; Zadok 011 011 Neh /^{Zadok /the son of Meraioth , the son of Ahitub , was the ruler of the house of God . Zadok 015 029 IISa /^{Zadok /therefore and Abiathar 
carried the ark of God again to Jerusalem : and they tarried there. Zadok 029 022 ICh /^{Zadok /to be priest . Zadok 043 019 Eze /^{Zadok /which approach unto me, to minister unto me, saith the Lord GOD , a young bullock for a sin 
offering . Zadok 048 011 Eze /^{Zadok /which have kept my charge , which went not astray when the children of Israel went astray , as the Levites went astray . Zadok 018 022 IISa /^{Zadok /yet again to Joab , But howsoever , let me,
I pray thee, also run after Cushi . And Joab said , Wherefore wilt thou run , my son , seeing that thou hast no tidings ready ? Zadok's 015 036 IISa /^{Zadok's /son, and Jonathan Abiathar's son; and by them ye shall send unto me every 
thing that ye can hear .





- zadok , 6659 , 



zadok <2SA8 -:17> And {Zadok} the son of Ahitub, and Ahimelech the son of Abiathar, [were] the priests; and Seraiah [was] the scribe; zadok <2SA15 -:24> And lo {Zadok} also, and all the Levites [were] with him, bearing the ark 
of the covenant of God: and they set down the ark of God; and Abiathar went up, until all the people had done passing out of the city. zadok <2SA15 -:25> And the king said unto {Zadok}, Carry back the ark of God into the city: if I 
shall find favour in the eyes of the LORD, he will bring me again, and show me [both] it, and his habitation: zadok <2SA15 -:27> The king said also unto {Zadok} the priest, [Art not] thou a seer? return into the city in peace, and your 
two sons with you, Ahimaaz thy son, and Jonathan the son of Abiathar. zadok <2SA15 -:29> {Zadok} therefore and Abiathar carried the ark of God again to Jerusalem: and they tarried there. zadok <2SA15 -:35> And [hast thou] not 
there with thee Zadok and Abiathar the priests? therefore it shall be, [that] what thing soever thou shalt hear out of the king's house, thou shalt tell [it] to {Zadok} and Abiathar the priests. zadok <2SA15 -:35> And [hast thou] not there 
with thee {Zadok} and Abiathar the priests? therefore it shall be, [that] what thing soever thou shalt hear out of the king's house, thou shalt tell [it] to Zadok and Abiathar the priests. zadok <2SA17 -:15> Then said Hushai unto {Zadok}
and to Abiathar the priests, Thus and thus did Ahithophel counsel Absalom and the elders of Israel; and thus and thus have I counselled. zadok <2SA18 -:19> Then said Ahimaaz the son of {Zadok}, Let me now run, and bear the king 
tidings, how that the LORD hath avenged him of his enemies. zadok <2SA18 -:22> Then said Ahimaaz the son of {Zadok} yet again to Joab, But howsoever, let me, I pray thee, also run after Cushi. And Joab said, Wherefore wilt thou 
run, my son, seeing that thou hast no tidings ready? zadok <2SA18 -:27> And the watchman said, Me thinketh the running of the foremost is like the running of Ahimaaz the son of {Zadok}. And the king said, He [is] a good man, and 
cometh with good tidings. zadok <2SA19 -:11> And king David sent to {Zadok} and to Abiathar the priests, saying, Speak unto the elders of Judah, saying, Why are ye the last to bring the king back to his house? seeing the speech of 
all Israel is come to the king, [even] to his hous e. zadok <2SA20 -:25> And Sheva [was] scribe: and {Zadok} and Abiathar [were] the priests: zadok <1KI1 -:8> But {Zadok} the priest, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and Nathan the 
prophet, and Shimei, and Rei, and the mighty men which [belonged] to David, were not with Adonijah. zadok <1KI1 -:26> But me, [even] me thy servant, and {Zadok} the priest, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and thy servant 
Solomon, hath he not called. zadok <1KI1 -:32> And king David said, Call me {Zadok} the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada. And they came before the king. zadok <1KI1 -:34> And let {Zadok} the 
priest and Nathan the prophet anoint him there king over Israel: and blow ye with the trumpet, and say, God save king Solomon. zadok <1KI1 -:38> So {Zadok} the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and 
the Cherethites, and the Pelethites, went down, and caused Solomon to ride upon king David's mule, and brought him to Gihon. zadok <1KI1 -:39> And {Zadok} the priest took an horn of oil out of the tabernacle, and anointed 
Solomon. And they blew the trumpet; and all the people said, God save king Solomon. zadok <1KI1 -:44> And the king hath sent with him {Zadok} the priest, and Nathan the prophet, and Benaiah the son of Jehoiada, and the 
Cherethites, and the Pelethites, and they have caused him to ride upon the king's mule: zadok <1KI1 -:45> And {Zadok} the priest and Nathan the prophet have anointed him king in Gihon: and they are come up from thence rejoicing, 
so that the city rang again. This [is] the noise that ye have heard. zadok <1KI2 -:35> And the king put Benaiah the son of Jehoiada in his room over the host: and {Zadok} the priest did the king put in the room of Abiathar. zadok <1KI4
-:2> And these [were] the princes which he had; Azariah the son of {Zadok} the priest, zadok <1KI4 -:4> And Benaiah the son of Jehoiada [was] over the host: and {Zadok} and Abiathar [were] the priests: zadok <2KI15 -:33> Five 
and twenty years old was he when he began to reign, and he reigned sixteen years in Jerusalem. And his mother's name [was] Jerusha, the daughter of {Zadok}. zadok <1CH6 -:8> And Ahitub begat {Zadok}, and Zadok begat 
Ahimaaz, zadok <1CH6 -:8> And Ahitub begat Zadok, and {Zadok} begat Ahimaaz, zadok <1CH6 -:12> And Ahitub begat Zadok, and {Zadok} begat Shallum, zadok <1CH6 -:12> And Ahitub begat {Zadok}, and Zadok begat 
Shallum, zadok <1CH6 -:53> {Zadok} his son, Ahimaaz his son. zadok <1CH9 -:11> And Azariah the son of Hilkiah, the son of Meshullam, the son of {Zadok}, the son of Meraioth, the son of Ahitub, the ruler of the house of God; 
zadok <1CH12 -:28> And {Zadok}, a young man mighty of valour, and of his father's house twenty and two captains. zadok <1CH15 -:11> And David called for {Zadok} and Abiathar the priests, and for the Levites, for Uriel, Asaiah, 
and Joel, Shemaiah, and Eliel, and Amminadab, zadok <1CH16 -:39> And {Zadok} the priest, and his brethren the priests, before the tabernacle of the LORD in the high place that [was] at Gibeon, zadok <1CH18 -:16> And {Zadok} 
the son of Ahitub, and Abimelech the son of Abiathar, [were] the priests; and Shavsha was scribe; zadok <1CH24 -:3> And David distributed them, both {Zadok} of the sons of Eleazar, and Ahimelech of the sons of Ithamar, according 
to their offices in their service. zadok <1CH24 -:6> And Shemaiah the son of Nethaneel the scribe, [one] of the Levites, wrote them before the king, and the princes, and {Zadok} the priest, and Ahimelech the son of Abiathar, and 
[before] the chief of the fathers of the priests and Levites: one principal household being taken for Eleazar, and [one] taken for Ithamar. z adok <1CH24 -:31> These likewise cast lots over against their brethren the sons of Aaron in the 
presence of David the king, and {Zadok}, and Ahimelech, and the chief of the fathers of the priests and Levites, even the principal fathers over against their younger brethren. z adok <1CH27 -:17> Of the Levites, Hashabiah the son of 
Kemuel: of the Aaronites, {Zadok}: zadok <1CH29 -:22> And did eat and drink before the LORD on that day with great gladness. And they made Solomon the son of David king the second time, and anointed [him] unto the LORD [to 
be] the chief governor, and {Zadok} [to be] priest. zadok <2CH27 -:1> Jotham [was] twenty and five years old when he began to reign, and he reigned sixteen years in Jerusalem. His mother's name also [was] Jerushah, the daughter of 
{Zadok}. zadok <2CH31 -:10> And Azariah the chief priest of the house of {Zadok} answered him, and said, Since [the people] began to bring the offerings into the house of the LORD, we have had enough to eat, and have left plenty:
for the LORD hath blessed his peop le; and that which is left [is] this great store. zadok The son of Shallum, the son of {Zadok}, the son of Ahitub, zadok And next unto them repaired Meremoth the son of Urijah, the son of Koz. And 
next unto them repaired Meshullam the son of Berechiah, the son of Meshezabeel. And next unto them repaired {Zadok} the son of Baana. zadok After them repaired {Zadok} the son of Immer over against his house. After him 
repaired also Shemaiah the son of Shechaniah, the keeper of the east gate. zadok Meshezabeel, {Zadok}, Jaddua, zadok Seraiah the son of Hilkiah, the son of Meshullam, the son of {Zadok}, the son of Meraioth, the son of Ahitub, 
[was] the ruler of the house of God. zadok And I made treasurers over the treasuries, Shelemiah the priest, and {Zadok} the scribe, and of the Levites, Pedaiah: and next to them [was] Hanan the son of Zaccur, the son of Mattaniah: for 
they were counted faithful, and their office [was] to distribute unto their brethren. z adok And the chamber whose prospect [is] toward the north [is] for the priests, the keepers of the charge of the altar: these [are] the sons of {Zadok} 
among the sons of Levi, which come near to the LORD to minister unto him. zadok And thou shalt give to the priests the Levites that be of the seed of {Zadok}, which approach unto me, to minister unto me, saith the Lord GOD, a 
young bullock for a sin offering. zadok But the priests the Levites, the sons of {Zadok}, that kept the charge of my sanctuary when the children of Israel went astray from me, they shall come near to me to minister unto me, and they 
shall stand before me to offer unto me the fat and the blood, saith the Lord GOD: zadok It shall be] for the priests that are sanctified of the sons of {Zadok}; which have kept my charge, which went not astray when the children of Israel 
went astray, as the Levites went astray.
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